BEAUFORT REGION BIBLIOGRAPHY:

A YUKON PERSPECTIVE

Volume 4

A bibliography of sources available from 1994 - 2001.

Compiled by Sheldon Armstrong, DIAND Yukon Region Library, with assistance from Peggy D'Orsay, Yukon Archives.

BEAUFORT REGION BIBLIOGRAPHY:

A YUKON PERSPECTIVE

Volume 4

A bibliography of sources available from 1994 - 2001.

Compiled by Sheldon Armstrong, DIAND Yukon Region Library, with assistance from Peggy D'Orsay, Yukon Archives.

Whitehorse, Yukon Territory 2002

TABLE OF CONTENTS

	Table of Contentsi
	Introductionii
	List of Librariesiii
1.	Petroleum / Natural Gas Industry & Technology1
	Exploration & Operations1
	Pipelines8
	Legislation10
2.	Environment & Land14
	Pictorial / Historical Guidelines14
	Environmental Impacts / Assessments16
	Environmental Guidelines / Policy21
	Climate / Hydrology24
	Physical Process27
	Mammals34
	Oil Spills & Oil Pollution38
	Fish & Aquatic Ecosystems40
	Birds
	Land Ecology43
	Parks, Wildlife Refuges & Heritage Sites45
3.	The People47
	Historical47
	Archaeology50
	Land Claims & Land Use Planning52
	Socio-Economic53
	Government58
	Palaeontology59
	Subsistence Economy60
	Anthropology62
	Traditional Knowledge64

INTRODUCTION

This bibliography is a continuation of three earlier documents published under the federal government's Northern Oil and Gas Action Program (NOGAP). It includes articles, pamphlets, books, consultant reports, and other written material that fall under the subject of northern hydrocarbon development. Since the production of hydrocarbons has such a huge and widely varied impact, the scope of the bibliography includes social, environmental, economic, as well as industrial issues in the Beaufort Sea Region. The geographic area covered includes Northern Alaska, Yukon Territory (including the North Slope), as well as the Mackenzie Delta in the Northwest Territories.

The first two volumes published in 1986 & 1988 were entitled "Hydrocarbon Development: A Yukon Perspective". The third volume, entitled "Beaufort Sea Region: a Yukon Perspective", continued the documentation of materials up until 1993 and have consisted exclusively of material in the Yukon Archives. This fourth publication covers the years from 1994 - 2001 and expands coverage to include materials in the Department of Indian Affairs and Northern Development (DIAND) Library system as well as the Yukon Archives.

Citations in this bibliography have been organized into three main subject areas. Each of these main sections contain specific headings, under which the citations have been organized. While earlier volumes have included annotations, time and monetary constraints have excluded these from this publication. Nevertheless, the compilation is still an exhaustive one.

It is important to note that each library has different borrowing policies and each should be consulted before loan requests are made.

LIBRARY INFORMATION

This list gives contact details about the Libraries mentioned in this bibliography. Please note that the Library listed with each citation is simply the most accessible Library (in the Yukon Territory) for viewing the cited material. This Library may not be the only source from which to obtain or at which to view the publications and you are advised to search your local Library's catalogue first.

1. DIAND YUKON REGION LIBRARY

Library Code YWIN

Mailing Address 345 - 300 Main Street

Whitehorse, Yukon, YT

Y1A 2G3

Hours 8:00 - 4:30 M - F **Photocopy** 25 page limit.

Access Public access - consult for specific borrowing privileges.

Street Address 3rd Floor (Room 335), 300 Main Street

Phone Number (867)-667-3111

2. YUKON ARCHIVES

Library Code YWA
Mailing Address Box 2703

Whitehorse, Yukon, YT

Y1A 2C6

Hours 9:00 - 5:00 T - W; 1:00 - 9:00 Th - F; 10:00 - 6:00 Sat. **Photocopy** Staff will make photocopies for public. Charges vary.

Access Public access - No interlibrary loan or borrowing, can view on-site

Street Address 400 College Drive. **Phone Number** (867)-667-5321

3. DIAND HQ LIBRARY

Library Code OORD

Mailing Address Departmental Library

Indian and Northern Affairs Canada 14th Floor, Les Terasses de la Chaudièr

10 Wellington, North Tower

Hull, Quebec K1A 0H4

Hours 8:30 - 4:30 M - F

Access Public Access - consult for specific borrowing privileges.

Street Address 14th Floor, Les Terasses de la Chaudièr

10 Wellington, North Tower

Hull, Quebec

Phone Number (819)-997-0811

4. DIAND NWT WATER RESOURCES

Library Code None

Mailing Address Box 1500

Yellowknife, NT

X1A 2L8

Hours 8:30 - 4:30 M - F

Access No interlibrary loan or borrowing, can view on-site

Street Address 4914, 50th St. **Phone Number** (867)-669-2509

Petroleum / Natural Gas Industry & Technology

Exploration & Operations

1. Petroleum resources of the Mackenzie Delta and Beaufort Sea

AUTHOR: Dixon, J. (James)

PUB: Ottawa: Energy, Mines and Resources, 1994.

DESC: 52 p., 60 p.: ill.

SERIES: Geological Survey of Canada; Bulletin 474

LOCATION: DIAND Yukon Region Library QE185 A43 no. 474

2. Breaking ice with finesse: oil & gas exploration in the Canadian Arctic

AUTHOR: Clark, Karin

PUB: Edmonton: Arctic Institute of North America, 1997.

DESC: 248 p.: ill., maps

LOCATION: DIAND Yukon Region Library HD9574 C23 B42 1997 microfiche

3. 1999 Beaufort Sea and Mackenzie Delta: call for nominations, opening February 22, 1999, closing April 16,1999.

AUTHOR: Canada. Northern Oil and Gas Directorate.

PUB: Hull: DIAND, [1999].

DESC: 1 v.: ill.

LOCATION: DIAND Yukon Region Library HD9559 P3 C36 1999

4. The natural history of an arctic oil field: development and the biota

edited by Joe C. Truett and Stephen R. Johnson.

PUB: San Diego: Academic Press, c2000.

DESC: xvi, 422 p. : ill. (some col.), maps ; 24 cm.

LOCATION: DIAND Yukon Region Library QL161 N28 2000

5. Yukon Eagle Plain and Peel Plateau call for nominations.

PUB: Whitehorse, Yukon: Yukon Economic Development, 1999.

DESC: Pamphlet.

LOCATION: Yukon Archives PAM 1999-0240

6. 1999 Yukon Eagle Plain call for bids: September 1st to November 15th, 1999.

PUB: Whitehorse, Yukon: Yukon Dept. of Economic Development, 1999.

DESC: Pamphlet.

LOCATION: Yukon Archives PAM 1999-0498

7. 2000 Beaufort Sea & Mackenzie Delta call for Bids: closing at noon on August 14, 2000.

PUB: Ottawa: Indian and Affairs Canada, 2000.

DESC: Pamphlet.

LOCATION: Yukon Archives PAM 2000-0286

8. 2000 Beaufort Sea and Mackenzie Delta call for nominations: (request for posting) opening at 9 a.m. (E.T.) On February 18th, 2000 and closing at 4 p.m. on March 31m, 2000.

PUB: Ottawa: Indian and Affairs Canada, 2000.

DESC: Pamphlet.

LOCATION: Yukon Archives PAM 2000-0045

9. 2000 Central Mackenzie Valley call for bids: closing at noon Mountain Time, July 31st 2000.

PUB: Ottawa: Indian and Affairs Canada, 2000.

DESC: Pamphlet.

LOCATION: Yukon Archives PAM 2000-0037

10. 2000 Central Mackenzie Valley call for bids: closing at noon Mountain Time, July 31st 2000 [Amendments].

PUB: Ottawa: Indian and Affairs Canada, 2000.

DESC: Pamphlet.

LOCATION: Yukon Archives PAM 2000-0042

11. 2000 Central Mackenzie Valley call for nominations :

(request for posting) opening at 9 a.m. on January 14th, 2000 and closing at 4 p.m. on February 29th, 2000.

PUB: Ottawa: Indian and Affairs Canada, 2000.

DESC: Pamphlet.

LOCATION: Yukon Archives PAM 2000-0048

12. 2000 Yukon Eagle Plain and Peel Plateau call for nominations.

PUB: Whitehorse, Yukon: Yukon Economic Development, 2000.

DESC: Pamphlet.

LOCATION: Yukon Archives PAM 2000-0026

13. Background package for 1999 Eagle Plain oil and gas nomination review process.

PUB: Whitehorse, Yukon: Yukon Economic Development, 1999.

DESC: Pamphlet.

LOCATION: Yukon Archives PAM 2000-0183

14. Natural Gas resource assessment northeast British Columbia : a working document.

AUTHOR: National Energy Board.

PUB: Calgary: The Board, 2000, c1999.

DESC: 21 p.

LOCATION: Yukon Archives PAM 1999-0484

15. A Natural Gas resource assessment of southeast Yukon and Northwest Territories, Canada.

AUTHOR: National Energy Board.

PUB: Calgary: National Energy Board, 1996.

DESC: 140 p.

LOCATION: Yukon Archives 333.8 NATU

LOCATION: DIAND Yukon Region Library TN882.C3 N38

16. Petroleum Resource Assessment of the Bonnet Plume Basin, Yukon Territory, Canada.

AUTHOR: Hannigan P. K.

PUB: Whitehorse: Oil and Gas Resources Branch, 2001.

DESC: 59 p.

LOCATION: Yukon Archives 622.182 8 BPB 2001

LOCATION: DIAND Yukon Region Library TN873.C3 Y9 2001

17. Petroleum resource assessment of the Eagle Plain Basin, Yukon Territory,

Canada / National Energy Board for Energy Resources Branch.

PUB: Whitehorse, Yukon: Yukon Economic Development, [1994]

DESC: 74 p.: ill. (some col.), maps; 28 cm.

LOCATION: DIAND Yukon Region Library TN873 C22 Y8 P48 1994

18. Petroleum Resource Assessment of the Eagle Plain Basin, Yukon Territory, Canada.

AUTHOR: National Energy Board for Energy Resources Branch

PUB: Whitehorse: Oil and Gas Resources, 2000.

DESC: 74 p.

LOCATION: Yukon Archives 622.182 8 Petro 2000

LOCATION: DIAND Yukon Region Library TN873.C3 Y9 2001

19. Petroleum Resource Assessment of the Eagle Plain Basin, Yukon Territory, Canada.

AUTHOR: Yukon Economic Development, Oil and Gas Resources.

PUB: Whitehorse: Oil and Gas Resources, 1998.

DESC: Book

LOCATION: Yukon Archives 622.182 8 Petro 1998

20. Petroleum Resource Assessment of the Kandik Basin, Yukon Territory, Canada.

AUTHOR: Hannigan P. K. et al.

PUB: Whitehorse: Oil and Gas Resources Branch, 2000.

DESC: 73 p.

LOCATION: Yukon Archives 622.182 8 Petro-KB 2000

LOCATION: DIAND Yukon Region Library TN873.C3 Y9 2001

21. Petroleum Resource Assessment of the Liard Plateau, Yukon Territory, Canada.

AUTHOR: National Energy Board for Energy Resources Branch.

PUB: Yukon Economic Development, Energy Resources Branch, 1994.

DESC: Book

LOCATION: Yukon Archives 622.182 8 Petro 1994

22. Petroleum Resource Assessment of the Liard Plateau, Yukon Territory, Canada.

AUTHOR: National Energy Board for Energy Resources Branch.

PUB: Whitehorse: Yukon Economic Development, Energy Resources Branch, 2001

DESC: 62 p.

LOCATION: Yukon Archives 622.182 8 Petro 2001

LOCATION: DIAND Yukon Region Library TN873.C3 Y9 2001

23. Petroleum Resource Assessment of the Liard Plateau, Yukon Territory, Canada.

AUTHOR: Yukon Economic Development, Oil and Gas Resources.

PUB: Whitehorse: Yukon Economic Development, Oil and Gas Resources, 1997.

DESC: Book

LOCATION: Yukon Archives 622.182 8 Petro 1997

LOCATION: DIAND Yukon Region Library TN873.C3 Y9 2001

24. Petroleum Resource Assessment of the Old Crow Basin, Yukon Territory, Canada.

AUTHOR: Hannigan P. K.

PUB: Whitehorse: Oil and Gas Resources Branch, 2001.

DESC: 64 p.

LOCATION: Yukon Archives 622.182 8 Petro-OCB 2001

LOCATION: DIAND Yukon Region Library TN873.C3 Y9 2001

25. Petroleum Resource Assessment of the Peel Plateau, Yukon Territory, Canada.

AUTHOR: National Energy Board for Energy Resources Branch.

PUB: Whitehorse: Oil and Gas Resources Branch, 2000.

DESC: Book

LOCATION: Yukon Archives 622.182 8 Petro-PP 2000

26. Petroleum Resource Assessment of the Whitehorse Trough, Yukon Territory, Canada.

AUTHOR: National Energy Board for Energy Resources Branch.

PUB: Whitehorse: Oil and Gas Resources Branch, 2001.

DESC: 59 p.

LOCATION: Yukon Archives 622.182 8 Petro-WT 2001

LOCATION: DIAND Yukon Region Library TN873.C3 Y9 2001

27. Petroleum Resource Assessment of the Yukon North Coast, Yukon Territory, Canada.

AUTHOR: Hannigan P. K.

PUB: Whitehorse: Oil and Gas Resources Branch, 2001.

DESC: 87 p.

LOCATION: Yukon Archives 622.182 8 Petro-YNC 2001

LOCATION: DIAND Yukon Region Library TN873.C3 Y9 2001

28. **1992** progress report on sediment-related aspects of northern hydrocarbon development / by M.A. Carson and Associates.

AUTHOR: Carson, M. A.

PUB: [Ottawa, Ont.]: N.W.T. Programs, Inland Waters Directorate,

Conservation & Protection, Western & Northern Region, Environment Canada, 1993.

DESC: Book

LOCATION: Yukon Archives 551.303 MAC

LOCATION: DIAND HQ Library GB708.N6 P76 1992

LOCATION: DIAND NWT Water Resources GB708.N6 P76 1992

29. Oil and gas approvals in the Northwest Territories: Inuvialuit Settlement Region: A guide to regulatory approval processes for oil and natural gas exploration and production in the Inuvialuit Settlement Region. PUB:

[Calgary, Alta.: Canadian Association of Petroleum Producers, 2001]. DESC:

Book

LOCATION: Yukon Archives 343.077 2 ISR

LOCATION: DIAND NWT Water Resources HC9574.N67 O351 2001

30. Oil and gas approvals in the Northwest Territories: Southern Mackenzie Valley: A guide to regulatory approval processes for oil and natural gas exploration and production in the southern Mackenzie Valley. PUB:

[Victoria: Erlandson & Associates, 2000].

DESC: Book

LOCATION: Yukon Archives 343.077 2 SMV

LOCATION: DIAND NWT Water Resources HC9574.N67 O35 2000

31. Petroleum exploration in Northern Canada: A guide to oil and

gas exploration and potential / Northern Oil and Gas Directorate, Indian

and Northern Affairs Canada.

PUB: Ottawa: The Directorate, 1995.

DESC: Book

LOCATION: Yukon Archives 553.282 097 19 Petr LOCATION: DIAND HQ Library TN873.C3 P487

32. Suspended data analysis: Mackenzie Delta, NWT / by M.A. Carson and Associates

[of] M. A. Carson Associates; [prepared] for Inland Waters Directorate.

AUTHOR: Carson, M. A.

PUB: Yellowknife: Inland Waters Directorate, 1993.

DESC: Book

LOCATION: Yukon Archives 551.303 MAC 1993

33. The geology and mineral and hydrocarbon potential of northern Yukon

Territory and northwestern District of Mackenzie / edited by D.K. Norris.

PUB: Ottawa: Geological Survey of Canada, 1997.

DESC: 401 p.: ill, maps. SERIES: GSC. Bulletin; 422

LOCATION: DIAND Yukon Region Library QE185 A43 no. 422

LOCATION: Yukon Archives 557 B422

34. Scientific results from JAPEX/JNOC/GSC Mallik 2L-38 gas hydrate research well, Mackenzie Delta, Northwest Territories, Canada / edited by S.R. Dallimore,

T. Uchida and T.S.Collett.

PUB: Ottawa: Geological Survey of Canada, 1999.

DESC: 403 p.: ill. 4 maps

SERIES: Bulletin / Geological Survey of Canada; 544

LOCATION: DIAND Yukon Region Library QE185 A43 no. 544

LOCATION: Yukon Archives 557 B544

35. Lower Paleozoic stratigraphy of northern Yukon Territory and northwestern District of Mackenzie

AUTHOR: Morrow, D. W.

PUB: Ottawa: Geological Survey of Canada, 1999.

DESC: 202 p.: ill., maps.

SERIES: Bulletin / Geological Survey of Canada; 538

LOCATION: DIAND Yukon Region Library QE185 A43 no. 538

LOCATION: Yukon Archives 557 B538

36. Current research: interior plains and Arctic Canada.

PUB: Ottawa: Geological Survey of Canada, 2000.

DESC: 1 v. [various pagings]

LOCATION: DIAND Yukon Region Library QE185 A42 2000-B1-D10

37. 1994 Beaufort Sea and Mackenzie Delta: call for nominations, closing April 8, 1994.

AUTHOR: Canada. Northern Oil and Gas Directorate.

PUB: Hull: DIAND, [1994].

DESC: 1 v.: ill.

LOCATION: DIAND Yukon Region Library HD9559 P3 C36 1994

38. Thicknesses of adsorbed water layers on sediments from the JAPEX/JNOC/GSC Mallik 21-38 gas hydrate research well, Northwest Territories

AUTHOR: Katsube, T. J.

PUB: Ottawa: Geological Survey of Canada, 2000.

DESC: Pamphlet

LOCATION: Yukon Archives PAM 2000-0243

39. Yukon coal inventory 1994 / prepared for Energy and Mines Branch, Economic

Development, Yukon Territorial Government by J.A. Hunt

(Aurum Geological Consultants Inc.).

AUTHOR: Hunt, J. A.

PUB: Whitehorse, Yukon: Aurum, 1994.

DESC: 169 pgs

LOCATION: Yukon Archives 553.24 Hunt 1994

LOCATION: DIAND Yukon Region Library - (TN806.C3.Y8 Y84)

40. The geology, mineral and hydrocarbon potential of northern Yukon Territory and northwestern District of Mackenzie / edited by D.K. Norris.

PUB: Ottawa: Geological Survey of Canada, 1997.

DESC: 401 pgs

LOCATION: Yukon Archives 557 B422

41. PERD (Program of Energy Resource and Development) task 6 planning workshop, Calgary, 1993 / editor K. R. Croasdale.

DUD C.1

PUB: Calgary: National Energy Board, 1994.

DESC: Book

LOCATION: Yukon Archives 621.867 2 PERD

Pipelines

42. Overview of technical issues surrounding northern pipelines /

prepared for the Pipeline Unit of Yukon's Department of Economic Development:

prepared by Mario L. Fernandez, Don Dempster.

AUTHOR: PFL Inc. Consultants.

PUB: Whitehorse, YT: The Dept., c2001.

DESC: 31 p.: ill.

LOCATION: DIAND Yukon Region Library QH541.5 P6 P46 2001

LOCATION: Yukon Archives PAM 2001-0268

43. Seeded ground cover on the Haines-Fairbanks pipeline right-of-way / Prepared for

Indian Affairs and Northern Development Canada; by Manivalde Vaartnou.

AUTHOR: Vaartnou, M.

PUB: Richmond, B.C.: M. Vaartnou & Associates, 1995.

DESC: iii, 311.: ill., photographs

LOCATION: DIAND Yukon Region Library SB432 V3

44. Application of pipe temperature simulator for Norman Wells oil pipeline

AUTHOR: Nixon, John F. (Derick)

PUB: [Ottawa]: National Research Council Canada, 1996.

DESC: p 140-149 : ill. SERIES: NOGAP reports

DIAND HQ Library QC907 N59

45. Pipeline abandonment: a discussion paper on technical and environmental issues /

prepared for the Pipeline Abandonment Steering Committee (comprised of representatives from the Canadian Association of Petroleum Producers, the Canadian Energy Pipeline Association, the Alberta Energy and Utilities Board, and the National Energy Board)

PUB: [Calgary, Alberta] : s.n., [1996].

DESC: viii, 40: charts.

LOCATION: DIAND Yukon Region Library TD195 P5 P5 1996

LOCATION: Yukon Archives PAM 1996-0392

46. Pipeline transportation of crude oil and refined petroleum products =

Transport du pétrole brut et des produits pétroliers raffinés par oléoduc.

AUTHOR: Statistics Canada. Energy Section. Manufacturing,

Construction & Energy Division.

PUB: [Ottawa]: Statistics Canada = Statistique Canada, 1998-

DESC: 1 v.

LOCATION: DIAND HQ Library GOVTDOC 55-201-XPB 1997, 1998

47. Estimates : performance report [NPAC] = Budget des dépenses : rapport sur le rendement [APNC].

AUTHOR: Canada. Northern Pipeline Agency

PUB: Ottawa: Public Works and Government Services Canada.

DESC: 1 v.

LOCATION: DIAND HQ Library GOVTDOC

48. Pipeline environmental inspection

PUB: Calgary: Petroleum Industry Training Service, 1994.

DESC: 1 v. (loose-leaf)

LOCATION: DIAND NWT WATER RESOURCES TD195 P4 P56 1994

49. Work plan for an environmental site assessment of the White Pass petroleum products pipeline and associated infrastructure / Submitted to: White Pass

Transportation Limited, [by] Golder Associates Ltd.

AUTHOR: White Pass Transportation Limited.

DESC: 24, [5] p.: ill.

LOCATION: DIAND Yukon Region Library FILE 1996-34

50. First Nation rights and interests and Northern Pipeline

development / Pacific Business & Law Institute.

AUTHOR: First Nation Rights and Interests and Northern Pipeline

Development (Calgary: 2001)

PUB: Vancouver: Pacific Business & Law Institute, 2001.

DESC: 1 v. (various pagings)

LOCATION: DIAND Yukon Region Library KE7715 L382 2001

51. Report on site restoration, National Energy Board Order MO-7-96: pipeline right-of-way, Yukon and British Columbia / Submitted to Yukon Pipelines Limited

[and National Energy Board, by Golder Associates Ltd.]

AUTHOR: Golder Associates.

PUB: Burnaby, BC: The Company, 2001. DESC: 1 v. [various paginations]: ill., maps

LOCATION: DIAND Yukon Region Library QH541.5 P6 G651 2001

Legislation

52. Chapter 16 : Oil and Gas Act = Chapitre 16 : Loi sur le paetrole

et le gaz. (Statutes of the Yukon, 1997)

PUB: Whitehorse: Queen's Printer, 1997.

DESC: 100 p.

LOCATION: Yukon Archives PAM 1997-0431

53. Chapter 20 : Oil and Gas Act Confirmation Act = Loi confirmant

la loi sur le gaz / Yukon Territory. (Statutes of the Yukon, 1998).

PUB: Whitehorse, Yukon: Queen's Printer, 1998.

DESC: 2 p.

LOCATION: Yukon Archives PAM 1998-0587

54. Oil and Gas Act: oil and gas drilling and production regulations.

PUB: Whitehorse: Energy Resources Branch, 1998.

DESC: 209 p.

LOCATION: Yukon Archives 343.077 2 OIL

55. Oil and Gas Act : oil and gas geoscience exploration regulations.

PUB: Whitehorse, Energy Resources Branch, 1998.

DESC: 40 p.

LOCATION: Yukon Archives PAM 1998-0630

56. Oil and Gas Act: oil and gas royalty regulations.

PUB: Whitehorse, Dept. of Economic Development, 1999.

DESC: 51 p.

LOCATION: Yukon Archives PAM 1999-0507

57. Oil and Gas Act : oil and gas disposition regulations.

PUB: Whitehorse: Energy Resources Branch, 1998.

DESC: 64 p.

LOCATION: Yukon Archives PAM 1998-0629

58. Yukon oil and gas kit.

PUB: Whitehorse: Oil and Gas Resources Branch, 1999.

DESC: Pamphlet.

LOCATION: Yukon Archives PAM 1999-0514

59. Yukon Oil and Gas Act: fact sheets.

PUB: Whitehorse, Yukon: Economic Development, 1997.

DESC: 34 p.

LOCATION: Yukon Archives PAM 1997-035

60. Yukon Oil and Gas Act: overview.

PUB: Whitehorse, Yukon: Yukon Economic Development, 1997.

DESC: 12 p.

LOCATION: Yukon Archives PAM 1997-0356

61. Yukon, Oil and Gas Act: summary.

PUB: Whitehorse, Yukon: Yukon Economic Development, 1997.

DESC: 26 p.

LOCATION: Yukon Archives PAM 1997-358

62. Yukon Oil and Gas: one step at a time.

PUB: Whitehorse, Yukon: Yukon Economic Development, Oil and Gas

Resources Branch, 2001.

DESC: Pamphlet.

LOCATION: Yukon Archives PAM 2001-0090 oversize

63. Yukon oil and gas regime: a discussion paper.

PUB: Whitehorse, Yukon: Yukon Economic Development, Oil and Gas

Resources, 1995.

DESC: 28 p.

LOCATION: Yukon Archives PAM 1995-0132

64. Yukon oil and gas royalty regime: discussion paper.

PUB: Whitehorse, Yukon: Yukon Economic Development, 1998,

DESC: Pamphlet.

LOCATION: Yukon Archives PAM 1998-0632

65. Yukon oil and gas sectoral strategy.

PUB: Whitehorse: Energy Resources Branch, 1998.

DESC: Pamphlet.

LOCATION: Yukon Archives PAM 1998-0634

66. Yukon Oil and Gas Workshop, Watson Lake, Yukon, October 23, 1998.

PUB: Whitehorse, Yukon: Economic Development, 1998.

DESC: 27 p.

LOCATION: Yukon Archives PAM 1998-0692

67. Yukon oil & gas strategy: draft for public comment.

DESC: 12 p.: map.

PUB: Whitehorse: Oil and Gas Resources Branch of the Yukon Territory

Dept. of Economic Development, 1999.

LOCATION: Yukon Archives PAM 1999-0117

68. Application by Esso Resources Canada Limited for a licence to export natural gas from the Mackenzie Delta to the United States of America.

AUTHOR: Esso Resources Canada Limited PUB: Calgary, Alberta: The Company, 1988.

DESC: Book

LOCATION: Yukon Archives 382.64 ESSO

69. A non-renewable resource development strategy for the Northwest Territories.

PUB: [Yellowknife, NWT: Department of Resources, Wildlife and

Economic Development, Government of the Northwest Territories, 2000].

DESC: Book

LOCATION: Yukon Archives 354.39 NON

70. Summary of major changes to the proposed Yukon Oil and Gas Act (YOGA) since Bill no. 87-19 04 96.

PUB: [Whitehorse : s.n.], 1997.

DESC: Pamphlet

LOCATION: Yukon Archives PAM 1997-0505

71. Bill C-6: an Act to Provide for an Integrated System of Land and Water Management in the Mackenzie Valley, to establish certain boards for that purpose and to make consequential amendments to other acts.

AUTHOR: Hurley, Mary C.

PUB: [Ottawa]: Parliamentary Research Branch, 1998.

DESC: Pamphlet

LOCATION: Yukon Archives PAM 1998-0707

72. Bill C-8: Canada - Yukon Oil and Gas Accord Implementation Act.

AUTHOR: Wherrett, Jill.

PUB: [Ottawa]: Parliamentary Research Branch, 1998.

DESC: Pamphlet

LOCATION: Yukon Archives PAM 1998-0706

73. Bill C-8: Canada - Yukon Oil and Gas Accord Implementation Act.

AUTHOR: Wherrett, Jill

PUB: [Ottawa: CANLII], 1998.

DESC: Pamphlet

LOCATION: Yukon Archives PAM 1998-0704

74. The Canada Yukon Oil and Gas Accord: Accord between the Government of Canada and the Government of Yukon on oil and gas revenue sharing and resource management.

PUB: [Whitehorse, Yukon: Oil and Gas, Economic Development], 1998.

DESC: Pamphlet

LOCATION: Yukon Archives PAM 1993-0198

Environment & Land

Pictorial/Historical Guides

75. Enduring dreams: an exploration of Arctic landscape

AUTHOR: Moss, John, 1940-

PUB: Don Mills, Ont.: Anansi, 1994.

DESC: 174 p.

LOCATION: DIAND HQ Library FC3956 M68 1994

76. A naturalist's guide to the Arctic

AUTHOR: Pielou, E. C. (Evelyn Chris), 1924-PUB: Chicago: University of Chicago Press, 1994.

DESC: xv, 327 p.: ill.; 24 cm.

LOCATION: DIAND HQ Library QH84.1 P54 1994

77. Inuksuit: silent messengers of the Arctic with photographs by the author.

AUTHOR: Hallendy, Norman, 1932-

PUB: Vancouver : Douglas & McIntyre, c2000. DESC: 127 p. : ill. (some col.) : 25 x 28 cm. LOCATION:

DIAND HQ Library E100 A5 H34 2000

78. Sailing directions, Arctic Canada, Vol. I

PUB: Ottawa: Fisheries and Oceans, Canadian Hydrographic Service, 1982 -

DESC: Book

LOCATION: Yukon Archives 623.892 971 905 Sai 1994

79. Sailing directions, Arctic Canada, Vol. III

PUB: Ottawa: Fisheries and Oceans, Canadian Hydrographic Service, 1981 -

DESC: Book

LOCATION: Yukon Archives 623.892 971 905 Sail 1994 & 1986

80. **Geological atlas of the Beaufort-Mackenzie area** = Atlas

géologique de la région de Beaufort-Mackenzie / edited by J. Dixon. --

PUB: [Ottawa: Geological Survey of Canada, c1996]

DESC: 1 atlas (173 leaves of plates, [4] p.): ill. (some col.), maps (some col.); 51 cm.

SERIES: Miscellaneous report / Geological Survey of Canada = Rapport

divers / Commission géologique du Canada; 59

LOCATION: DIAND Yukon Region Library GC380.5 M38 ATLAS

81. A guide to Northern Athapaskan and Métis collections residing in museums and archives outside of the Northwest Territories / prepared for: Prince of Wales Northern Heritage Center; by: Gwich'in Social and Cultural Institute, Ingrid Kritsch & Bart Kreps.

PUB: [Yellowknife, NWT]: Prince of Wales Northern Heritage Center, 1997.

DESC: Book

LOCATION: Yukon Archives 971.92 Krit

82. Project Caribou : an educator's guide to wild caribou of North America / project

manager: Remy Rodden, consultants: Danielle Talarico; principal writer: Kirsten Madsen; original illustrations, Jennifer Staniforth, Doug Urquhart, Tanya Handley.

PUB: [Whitehorse]: Yukon Renewable Resources, 2001.

DESC: 150 p.

LOCATION: Yukon Archives 599.658 Pro

Environmental Impacts / Assessments

83. Arctic environmental sensitivity atlas system.

AUTHOR: Environment Canada, Prairie and Northern Region.

PUB: Edmonton, AB: Environment Canada, 2000.

LOCATION: DIAND Yukon Region Library TD427 P4 A63 2000 cd rom

84. Bibliography of materials on the effects of hard rock mining on the aquatic environment of Northern Canada / edited by Ross Goodwin [et al.]

PUB: Ottawa: Indian and Northern Affairs Canada, 1995.

DESC: 81 p.

LOCATION: DIAND Yukon Region Library TD195 M5 B43

LOCATION: Yukon Archives REF 016.622 BIBL c.1; 016.622 BIBL c.2

85. Arctic Environmental Strategy Impact Study

AUTHOR: Consulting and Audit Canada.

PUB: [S.l.]: Arctic Environmental Strategy Impact Study, 1994.

DESC: 34 p. : ill.

LOCATION: DIAND Yukon Region Library HC79 E5 C3544 1994

86. Cumulative impact assessment of resource developments in the Finlayson area: final report in fulfillment toward a contribution agreement with the Department of Indian Affairs and Northern Development Arctic Environmental Strategy Yukon Community Resource Management Program.

AUTHOR: Ross River Dena Council.

PUB: Ross River, YT.: Ross River Dena Council, 1997.

DESC: ii, 70 p.

LOCATION: DIAND Yukon Region Library TD195 M5 R67 1997

87. Pilot scale treatment of Marwell tar pit: final report / prepared by TriWaste

Reduction Services Inc. in conjunction with David Nairne & Associates Ltd.; prepared for Marwell Tar Pit Steering Committee.

AUTHOR: TriWaste Reduction Services Inc.

PUB: North Vancouver, B.C.: TriWaste Reduction Services Inc, 1994.

DESC: 1 v. [various pagination]: ill.

LOCATION: DIAND Yukon Region Library TD899 P4 T7

88. Horse Creek water quality study: a water quality study under the Arctic Environmental Strategy.

AUTHOR: Roach, P. D. (Patrick Donald), 1956-

PUB: Whitehorse, Yukon: Northern Affairs Program, 1993.

DESC: 4 leaves: photographs.

LOCATION: DIAND Yukon Region Library TD380 R83

89. Synopsis of research conducted under the 1993/94 Northern

Contaminants Program / Editors : J. L. Murray and R. G. Shearer.

PUB: Ottawa: Indian and Northern Affairs Canada, 1994.

DESC: 459 p. : ill., maps

SERIES: INA publication; QS-8500-000-EF-A1

SERIES: Environmental studies (Canada. Indian and Northern Affairs Canada); no. 72

LOCATION: DIAND Yukon Region Library QH541.5 P5 E58 no.72

90. Yukon River dye studies [videorecording]: Dawson City, Whitehorse, Carmacks.

PUB: [s.l].: Dept. of Indian Affairs and Northern Development, 1994.

DESC: 1 videocassette (6 min.): sd., col.

LOCATION: DIAND Yukon Region Library TD527 Y8 Y8 1994

91. Vegetative rehabilitation of Whitehorse copper mine tailings, report number 2.

AUTHOR: Craig, D. B.

PUB: [Whitehorse, Yukon: s.n., 1995]

DESC: 21 p.

LOCATION: DIAND Yukon Region Library TD899 M5 C7

92. Research of former military sites & activities in the Yukon.

AUTHOR: K. Bisset & Associates.

PUB: Whitehorse, Yukon: K. Bisset & Associates, 1995.

DESC: 2 v.: ill., maps.

LOCATION: DIAND Yukon Region Library TD1045 Y8 K3

93. The Arctic Environmental Strategy: five years of progress.

AUTHOR: Canada. Indian and Northern Affairs Canada.

PUB: Ottawa: The Dept., 1996.

DESC: 150 p.: ill.

LOCATION: DIAND Yukon Region Library HC79 E5 C3543

94. Report of the Task Force on Sustainable Development and Utilization and

working papers in progress / Arctic Environmental Protection Strategy.

AUTHOR: Canada. Task Force on Sustainable Development and Utilizaton.

PUB: [Ottawa]: Arctic Environment Protection Straegy, 1996.

DESC: 325 p.: ill., maps.

LOCATION: DIAND Yukon Region Library HC79 E5 E47

95. Canadian Arctic contaminants assessment report / editors,

Jensen, J., Adare, K. and Shearer, R.

PUB: Ottawa: Indian and Northern Affairs Canada, 1997.

DESC: 460 p. : ill., maps

LOCATION: DIAND Yukon Region Library TD190.5 C35

96. Highlights of the Canadian Arctic contaminants assessment report: a community

reference manual = Synthèse du Rapport de l'évaluation des contaminants dans l'Arctique

canadien : guide de référence des collectivités

PUB: Ottawa: Indian and Northern Affairs Canada, 1997.

DESC: 83, 93 p.: ill., maps

LOCATION: DIAND Yukon Region Library TD190.5 C351

LOCATION: Yukon Archives 363.738 097 19 Han

97. For generations to come: a Canadian conference on contaminants, the environment,

and human health in the Arctic = Pour les générations futures : une conférence

canadienne sur les contaminants, l'environnement et la santé humaine dans l'Arctique ;

du 8 au 10 octobre 1996, Iquluit, T.N.-O.

PUB: Ottawa: Canadian Polar Commission, 1996.

DESC: 1 v. (various pagings)

LOCATION: DIAND Nunavut Library TD427 P4 F67 1996 (in-house use only);

also available from: Yukon Health and Social Services Library,

e-mail: Judy.Pelchat@gov.yk.ca; phone: (867) 393-6457.

98. Assessment and evaluation of a demonstration project using the Snowfluent process for treating municipal wastewater under arctic conditions at Inuvik, NWT, March 1995.

AUTHOR: Collins, Ed.

PUB: Inuvik, NWT: Environmental Protection Branch, NWT Division,[1999] DESC:

1 v. (various pagings): ill.

LOCATION: DIAND NWT Water Resources TD765 C65 1999

99. Central Arctic DEW Line site inspection, July 18-24, 1984 / A. Holtz, M. A. Sharpe [of]

Environmental Protection Service, Western and Northern Region.

AUTHOR: Holtz, A.

PUB: [Ottawa]: Commercial Chemicals Branch and Waste Management Branch, EPS,

[1984]

DESC: Book.

LOCATION: Yukon Archives 358,414 5 HOLTZ 1984

100. DEW line cleanup: scientific and engineering summary report /

prepared by: Environmental Sciences Group & UMA Engineering Ltd.

PUB: [Victoria, B.C.]: The Group, c1995.

DESC: Book

LOCATION: Yukon Archives 358.414 5 Royal

101. The Environmental Impact of the DEW Line on the Canadian Arctic.

AUTHOR: Reimer, K. J.

PUB: Victoria, B.C.: Royal Roads Military College, Environmental Sciences Group, c1993.

DESC: Book

LOCATION: Yukon Archives 385.414 5 Reim

102. Environmental study of eleven DEW Line sites.

AUTHOR: Reimer K. J.

PUB: Victoria, B.C.: Royal Roads Military College, Environmental Sciences Group, c1993.

DESC: Book

LOCATION: Yukon Archives 385,414 5 Reimer

103. North Warning System environmental study / prepared by the Royal

Roads Military College, Environmental Sciences Group: senior author: K. J. Reimer.

PUB: Victoria, B.C.: Royal Roads Military College, Environmental Sciences Group, c1993.

DESC: Book

LOCATION: Yukon Archives 385.414 5 Royal-R

104. Current research: interior plains and Arctic Canada.

PUB: Ottawa: Geological Survey of Canada, 2000.

DESC: 1 v. [various pagings]

LOCATION: DIAND Yukon Region Library QE185 A42 2000-B1-D10

105. Mackenzie Basin Impact Study: interim report #1 / Stewart J. Cohen, editor.

PUB: [Edmonton, Alberta]: Environment Canada, [1993]

DESC: 163 pgs

LOCATION: Yukon Archives 333.911 4 Mack 1993

LOCATION: DIAND Yukon Region Library TD227.M3 M32

106. Mackenzie Basin Impact Study (MBIS): final report / edited by Stewart J. Cohen.

PUB: [Downsview, Ont.]: Atmospheric Environment Service, Environemnt Canada, c1997.

DESC: 372 pgs

LOCATION: Yukon Archives 333.911 4 Mack 1997

LOCATION: DIAND Yukon Region Library TD227.M3 M326 1997

107. Vegetative rehabilitation of Whitehorse Copper Mine tailings.

AUTHOR: Craig, D. B.

PUB: [Whitehorse, Y. T.: Chamber of Mines], 1994.

DESC: 17 p.

LOCATION: Yukon Archives PAM 1994-0117

108. Vegetative rehabilitation of Whitehorse Copper Mine tailings: report number 3

AUTHOR: Craig, D. B.

PUB: Whitehorse, Y. T.: Rotary Club of Whitehorse, c1996.

DESC: 48 leaves: ill., photos; 30 cm.

LOCATION: Yukon Archives 622.43 Cra NC

109. Mackenzie Basin Impact Study: final report: summary of results.

AUTHOR: Cohen, Stewart J.

PUB: Downsview, Ont.: Environment Canada, 1995.

DESC: 20 p.

LOCATION: DIAND Yukon Region Library TD227 M3 M325 1997

Environmental Guidelines/Policy

110. Thin ice: international environmental cooperation in the Arctic.

AUTHOR: Samson, Paul.

PUB: Wellington, N.Z.: Pacific Press, 1997.

DESC: 176 p.

LOCATION: DIAND HQ Library JX4084 A68 S34 1997

111. Operating guidelines and procedures.

AUTHOR: Inuvik Environmental Impact Screening Committee.

PUB: Inuvik, N.W.T.: The Committee, 1994.

DESC: 29 leaves: map

LOCATION: DIAND HQ Library TD194.6 A5592

112. Report to the Third Ministerial Conference on the Protection of the Arctic Environment, 20-21 March 1996, Inuvik, Canada.

AUTHOR: Working Group on the Protection of the Arctic Marine Environment.

PUB: [Oslo]: Ministry of Environment, 1996.

DESC: 159 p.: maps; 28 cm.

LOCATION: DIAND NWT Water Resources TD171.5 A68 R463 1996

113. Streamlining environmental protection through federal-provincial agreements: are they working? Making international agreements work: the Canadian Arctic experience.

PUB: [Ottawa]: Office of the Auditor General, 1999.

DESC: 62 p.

LOCATION: Yukon Archives PAM 1999-0281

114. **Opportunities from our Oceans** = Possibilites offertes par nos oceans.

AUTHOR: Committee on Oceans and Coasts

PUB: [Ottawa, On]: Committee on Oceans and Coasts, 1994.

DESC: Book

LOCATION: Yukon Archives 354.33 Nation

LOCATION: DIAND Yukon Region Library GC59.15 C35 1994

115. Toward an Arctic system synthesis: results and recommendations

from the ARCSS All-Hands Workshop, 30 April - 3 May 1996, Snowbird Utah.

PUB: Fairbanks, Alaska: Arctic Research Consortium of the United States, [1998].

DESC: 165 pages.

LOCATION: Yukon Archives 509.113 ARCSS

116. Inuvik declaration on environmental protection and sustainable development, and report of the third Ministerial Conference on the Protection of the Arctic Environment, March 20-21, 1996, Inuvik, Canada.

AUTHOR: Ministerial Conference on the Protection of the Arctic Environment

(3d.: 1996: Inuvik, N.W.T.)

PUB: [Ottawa: Indian and Northern Affairs Canada], 1996.

DESC: 26 p.

LOCATION: DIAND Yukon Region Library TD171.5 A7 A72 1996

117. "Conformity and quality analysis": BHP Diamonds Inc. Environmental impacts statement for proposed NWT Diamonds Project.

PUB: [Ottawa: Indian and Northern Affairs Canada], 1995.

DESC: 193 p.

LOCATION: DIAND Yukon Region Library TD899 M5 C65

118. **NWT Diamonds Project : environmental impact statement** / BHP Diamonds Inc.

PUB: Vancouver: BHP Diamonds Inc., [1995].

DESC: 8 v. (looseleaf)

LOCATION: DIAND HQ Library TD899 M5 D44

119. Guidelines for environmental impact assessment (EIA) in the Arctic.

AUTHOR: Arctic Environment Protection Strategy.

PUB: Helsinki: Finnish Ministry of the Environment, 1997.

DESC: 50 p.: ill.

LOCATION: DIAND Yukon Region Library TD194.6 A72 1997

120. Evaluation of the Arctic Environmental Strategy: final report [& draft appendices]

AUTHOR: Canada. Indian and Northern Affairs Canada. Audit Branch.

PUB: Ottawa: Indian and Northern Affairs Canada, 1996.

DESC: 1 v. + draft appendices (2.vol.)

LOCATION: DIAND Yukon Region Library HC79 E5 C3543a

LOCATION: Yukon Archives 363.7 Can 1996

121. Arctic environmental strategy: annotated bibliography 1991-1997

AUTHOR: Chouinard, J.

PUB: Ottawa: Northern Affairs Program, 1997.

DESC: xvi, 86 p.

LOCATION: DIAND Yukon Region Library Z5863 P7 C5 1997

122. Inuvik declaration on environmental protection and sustainable development, and report of the third Ministerial Conference on the Protection of the Arctic Environment, March 20-21, 1996, Inuvik, Canada.

AUTHOR: Ministerial Conference on the Protection of the Arctic Environment

(3d.: 1996: Inuvik, N.W.T.)

PUB: [Ottawa: Indian and Northern Affairs Canada], 1996.

DESC: 26 p.

LOCATION: DIAND Yukon Region Library TD171.5 A7 A72 1996

123. Bill C-6: An Act to Provide for an Integrated System of Land Water Management in the Mackenzie Valley, to Establish Certain Boards for that Purpose and to Make Consequential Amendments to Other Acts.

AUTHOR: Hurley, Mary C

PUB: [Ottawa]: Parliamentary Research Branch, 1998.

DESC: Pamphlet

LOCATION: Yukon Archives PAM 1998-0707

124. The physical environment of the Mackenzie valley, Northwest Territories: a base line for the assessment of environmental change / edited by L.D. Dyke and G.R. Brooks.

PUB: Ottawa, Ont.: Geological Survey of Canada, 2000.

DESC: 208 pgs

LOCATION: Yukon Archives 557 B547

Climate & Hydrology

125. Impacts of climate change on the Beaufort Sea coastal zone

AUTHOR: Solomon, Steven M.

PUB: Dartmouth, N.S.: Geological Survey of Canada,

Bedford Instittue of Oceanography, 1994.

DESC: 14 leaves : ill., maps SERIES: NOGAP reports

LOCATION: DIAND HQ Library QC981.8 C5 S543

126. Assessment steering committee meeting and Arctic climate impact assessment scoping workshop: [report]

PUB: Washington, D.C.: Assessment Steering Committee, 2000.

DESC: 1 v. - no pagination.

LOCATION: DIAND Yukon Region Library QC981.8 C5 A87

127. **Permafrost and climate change studies** / Geological Survey of Canada.

PUB: [Ottawa]: Natural Resources Canada, 1999. DESC: 1 v. - no pagination: ill., maps, photographs. LOCATION: DIAND Yukon Region Library QC981.8 C5 G46

128. The arctic and environmental change / edited by P. Wadhams [et al.]

PUB: Australia: Gordon and Breach, c1996.

DESC: xi, 193 p.: ill., maps; 26 cm.

LOCATION: DIAND Yukon Region Library QC981.8 G56 A73 1996

129. **Inuit observations on climate change** [videorecording].

AUTHOR: International Institute for Sustainable Development.

PUB: Winnipeg, MB: International Institute for Sustainable Development, [2000].

DESC: 1 videocassette (VHS)(14 min. 42 sec.)

LOCATION: DIAND HQ Library QC981.8 C5 I58 2000 [orange] - videorecording

130. Mackenzie Basin Impact Study: final workshop; May 5-8, 1996, Explorer Hotel, Yellowknife, NWT: abstracts of paper and poster sessions.

PUB: Yellowknife, NWT: The Workshop, 1996.

DESC: 72 p.

LOCATION: DIAND HQ Library TD227 M3 M324 1996

131. Current research: interior plains and Arctic Canada.

PUB: Ottawa: Geological Survey of Canada, 2000.

DESC: 1 v. [various pagings]

LOCATION: DIAND Yukon Region Library QE185 A42 2000-B1-D10

132. An Annotated bibliography of the Northwest Territories action on water component of the arctic environmental strategy / edited by Ross Goodwin, Arctic Science and

Technology Information System ... [et al.]

PUB: Ottawa: Minister of Indian Affairs and Northern Development, 1999.

DESC: 79 p.

SERIES: Northern water resources studies

LOCATION: DIAND Yukon Region Library GB653 A56

133. Hydrologic modelling in the zone of continuous permafrost at the Arctic treeline.

AUTHOR: Quinton, William L.

PUB: Saskatoon, Sask.: Hydrological and Aquatic Sciences Division,

National Hydrology Research Institute, [1997?]

DESC: 1 v.: ill., maps

SERIES: NHRI contribution series; no. CS-97005

LOCATION: DIAND NWT Water Resources GB708 N6 Q56 1997

134. Mapping regional snow distribution in northern basins Inuvik area; application of a distributed blowing snow model to the arctic; meltwater fluxes at an arctic forest-tundra site.

PUB: [S.l.]:[s.n.], [1996]

DESC: 1 v.: ill. (some col.), col. maps; 28 cm.

LOCATION: DIAND NWT Water Resources GB2631 N6 M37 1996

135. Physical and chemical factors affecting contaminant hydrology in cold environments.

AUTHOR: Grant, Steven A.

PUB: Hanover, NH: NTIS, 2000.

DESC: vii, 27 leaves: ill.

SERIES: ERDC/CRREL technical report; TR-00-21

LOCATION: DIAND Yukon Region Library FILE 2000-37

136. Proceedings of the hydro-ecology workshop on the Arctic environmental

strategy on water: May 1996, Banff, Alberta / D. Milburn, editor.

PUB: Banff: Hydro-ecology workshop, 1996.

DESC: vii, 356 p.: ill.

SERIES: NHRI symposium; 16

LOCATION: DIAND Yukon Region Library GB652 P76 1996

137. Mackenzie Basin Impact Study (MBIS): interim report #2 / edited by Stewart J. Cohen.

PUB: [Yellowknife, N.W.T.?]: Environment Canada, 1994.

DESC: xv, 485 p.: ill.

LOCATION: DIAND Yukon Region Library TD227 M3 M32 1994

LOCATION: Yukon Archives 333,911 4 MacK 1994

138. Mackenzie Basin Impact Study: summary of interim report #2

AUTHOR: Cohen, Stewart J.

PUB: Downsview, Ont.: Environment Canada, 1995.

DESC: 9, 10 p.

SERIES: Climate change digest; CCD 95-01

LOCATION: DIAND Yukon Region Library TD227 M3 M324 1995

139. Mackenzie Basin impact study: a regional study of the effect of climate change in Canada.

PUB: [Ottawa]: Environment Canada, 1996.

DESC: 7, 9 p.

LOCATION: DIAND HQ Library QC981.8 C5 E88 1996

140. Mackenzie Basin Impact Study: final report: summary of results.

AUTHOR: Cohen, Stewart J.

PUB: Downsview, Ont.: Environment Canada, 1995.

DESC: 20 p.

LOCATION: DIAND Yukon Region Library TD227 M3 M325 1997

141. Current research: interior plains and Arctic Canada.

PUB: Ottawa: Geological Survey of Canada, 2000.

DESC: 1 v. [various pagings]

LOCATION: DIAND HQ Library QE185 A42 2000-B1-D10

142. The Arctic Ocean record: key to global change (initial science plan).

AUTHOR: Nansen Arctic Drilling Program NAD Science Committee.

PUB: In: Polarforschung, vol. 61, no. 1, 1992, 102 pages.

DESC: Book

LOCATION: Yukon Archives 551.468 NANS

143. The Challenge of Arctic Shipping: science, environmental assessment,

and human values / edited by David L. VanderZwaag and Cynthia Lamson.

PUB: Kingston, Ont.: McGill-Queen's University Press, 1990.

DESC: 282 pages.

LOCATION: Yukon Archives 333.71 CHAL

144. Peel River watershed study: the Wind, Snake and Bonnet Plume / prepared by

Canadian Parks and Wilderness Society-Yukon Chapter for the Yukon Wildlands Project and Endangered Spaces campaign.

PUB: Whitehorse: The Chapter, 2000.

DESC: 134 pgs

LOCATION: Yukon Archives 333.782 Peel

LOCATION: DIAND Yukon Region Library GB1230.N6 P43 2000

Physical Process

145. NOGAP B.6, physical and chemical data collected in the Beaufort Sea and Mackenzie River Delta, April-May and September, 1992, and ice core data collected in 1991-1992.

AUTHOR: Pearson, R.

PUB: Sidney, B.C.: Institute of Ocean Sciences, Dept. of Fisheries and Oceans, 1994.

DESC: 104, 154 p.

SERIES: Canadian data report of hydrography and ocean sciences; no.129

LOCATION: DIAND HQ Library GC413 N64 1994 - microfiche

LOCATION: Yukon Archives 551.460 1 Nog 1992

146. Marine resistivity (MICRO-WIP) survey: Richards Island, Beaufort Sea.

AUTHOR: Centre for Cold Ocean Resources Engineering.

PUB: Ottawa: Natural Resources Canada, 1993.

DESC: 1 v. : fold. maps SERIES: NOGAP reports

SERIES: Geological Survey of Canada; Open file 2879 LOCATION: DIAND HQ Library QE185 O6 no.2879

147. Side scan sonar data interpretation: 1991 Beaufort Sea coastal survey: a contribution to the Northern Oil and Gas Action Program (NOGAP), Project D.1: Coastal Zone Geotechnics.

AUTHOR: Zevenhuizen, John.

PUB: Ottawa: Natural Resources Canada, 1994?

DESC: 1 v. : fold. maps SERIES: NOGAP reports

SERIES: Geological Survey of Canada; Open file 3002 LOCATION: DIAND HQ Library QE185 O6 no.3002

148. Numerical model study of wave transformation around northern Richards Island, Beaufort Sea.

AUTHOR: Nwogu, O.

PUB: [S.l.]: Institute for Engineering in the Canadian Environment, 1994.

DESC: 16 leaves : ill., maps SERIES: NOGAP reports

SERIES: Technical report (Institute for Engineering in the Canadian Environment)

LOCATION: DIAND HQ Library GC214 B4 N95

149. Palynological analysis of the GSC Cruise 93-003 cores, Mackenzie Delta, Beaufort Sea.

AUTHOR: Davies, Edward H.

PUB: Calgary: Branta Biostratigvraphy Ltd., 1994.

DESC: 1 v. (various pagings): ill., maps

SERIES: NOGAP reports

LOCATION: DIAND HQ Library QE993 D38

150. Coastal impacts of climate change: Beaufort Sea erosion study

AUTHOR: Solomon, Steven M.

PUB: Ottawa: Geological Survey of Canada, 1995?

DESC: 35 leaves : ill., maps

SERIES: Open file (Geological Survey of Canada); no.2890

SERIES: NOGAP reports

LOCATION: DIAND HQ Library QC981.8 C5 S54

151. Analysis of cone penetration testing data: Richards Island, Beaufort Sea /

prepared by ConeTec Investigations Ltd.; prepared for Atlantic Geoscience Centre.

PUB: Vancouver: ConeTec Investigations Ltd., 1994.

DESC: 10 leaves : ill. SERIES: NOGAP reports

LOCATION: DIAND HQ Library TC175.2 A53

152. Morphology and sedimentary processes of microtidal embayments Beaufort Sea Coast, western Arctic Canada.

AUTHOR: Forbes, D. L. (Donald Lawrence), 1949-PUB: [Ottawa]: Geological Survey of Canada, 1994.

DESC: 9 leaves : maps SERIES: NOGAP reports

LOCATION: DIAND HQ Library QE471.2 B434

153. Physical and chemical data collected in the Beaufort Sea and Canadian Archipelago, August-September 1995 [microfiche] / R.W. Macdonald ... [et al.].

PUB: Sidney, B.C.: Fisheries and Oceans Canada, 1995.

DESC: vi, 288 p.; 28 cm.

SERIES: Canadian data report of hydrography and ocean sciences; no.139 LOCATION: DIAND Yukon Region Library Microlog 97-02079 - microfiche

LOCATION: Yukon Archives - (551.460 1 Nog 1992)

154. Paleocene-pliocene deltaic to inner shelf palynostratigraphic zonation, depositional environments and paleoclimates in the Imperial ADGO F-28 well, Beaufort-Mackenzie Basin

AUTHOR: Norris, Geoffrey, 1937-

PUB: Ottawa: Geological Survey of Canada, 1997.

DESC: 71 p.: ill., maps, photos.

SERIES: Bulletin / Geological Survey of Canada; 523

LOCATION: DIAND Yukon Region Library QE185 A43 no. 523

155. Landslide inventory Mackenzie Delta and adjacent Beaufort Sea Coast Northwest

Territories - Yukon [computer file]

AUTHOR: Aylsworth, J. M. (Janice Margaret), 1948-PUB: Ottawa: Geological Survey of Canada, 2001. DESC: 1 computer laser optical disc; 4 3/4 in.

SERIES: Open file / Geological Survey of Canada; D3917

LOCATION: DIAND Yukon Region Library QE185 O6 no. 3917 - cd rom

156. Guidelines for determination of permafrost conditions prior to site development /

Prepared by: C. R. Burn; prepared for DIAND, Exploration and Geological Services.

AUTHOR: Burn, C. R. PUB: Ottawa: [s.n.], 1997.

DESC: 17 p.

LOCATION: DIAND Yukon Region Library GB642 Y8 B8 1997

157. Current research 1995-B: Interior plains and arctic Canada.

AUTHOR: Geological Survey of Canada.

PUB: Ottawa: Natural Resources Canada, 1995.

DESC: 160 p. : ill., maps

LOCATION: DIAND Yukon Region Library QE185 A42 no.1995-B

158. Current research 1994-B: interior plains and arctic Canada.

AUTHOR: Geological Survey of Canada.

PUB: Ottawa: Supply and Services Canada, 1996.

DESC: 93 p.: ill., maps.

SERIES: Paper / Geological Survey of Canada; 1996-B

LOCATION: DIAND Yukon Region Library QE185 A42 no.1996-B

159. Current research: interior plains and Arctic Canada.

PUB: Ottawa: Geological Survey of Canada, 2000.

DESC: 1 v. [various pagings]

LOCATION: DIAND Yukon Region Library QE185 A42 no. 2000-B1-D10

160. Permian and some carboniferous sections in the surface and Subsurface of northern Yukon and adjacent NWT, and Mackenzie Delta.

AUTHOR: Dixon, J. (James)

PUB: s.l.: Geological Survey of Canada, 1996.

DESC: 48 p.

LOCATION: DIAND Yukon Region Library QE185 O6 no. 3362

161. Architecture of the central Brooks Range fold and thrust belt, Arctic Alaska

/ edited by John S. Oldow and Hans G. Avé Lallemant..

PUB: Boulder, Colo.: Geological Society of America, 1998.

DESC: xii, 317 p.: ill., maps; 28 cm.

SERIES: Special paper / Geological Survey of America; 324 LOCATION: DIAND Yukon Region Library QE627.5 A4 A72

162. Gravity and magnetic maps of part of the Drenchwater Creek stratiform zinc-lead-silver deposit, Howard Pass quadrangle, northwestern Brooks Range, Alaska

AUTHOR: Morin, Robert L.

PUB: [Menlo Park, CA]: U.S. Dept. of the Interior, U.S. Geological Survey, 1997.

DESC: 10 p.: maps.

LOCATION: DIAND Yukon Region Library QE75 O65 no. 97-705

163. Canadian tide and current tables. Vol. 4, Arctic and Hudson Bay =

Tables des marâees et courants du Canada. Vol 4, l'Arctique et la baie d'Hudson.

PUB: Ottawa, Canadian Hydrographic Service, 1967.

DESC: Book

LOCATION: Yukon Archives 623.894 CAN 2002, 623.894 CAN 2000

164. CANUSNORTH Northslope annual exercise, April 10-11, 2000, Anchorage, Alaska: tabletop exercise.

PUB: [Juneau, Alaska: United States Coast Guard; Sarnia Ont: Canadian Coast Guard,

Central and Arctic Region, 2000]

DESC: Book

LOCATION: Yukon Archives 363.17 CANUS

165. Overbank Sedimentation Patterns on the Mackenzie Delta, N.W.T.

AUTHOR: Pearce, Cheryl Marie.

PUB: [Yellowknife]: Inland Waters Directorate, 1993.

DESC: Book

LOCATION: Yukon Archives 551.303 PEAR

LOCATION: DIAND Yukon Region Library QE581 P43

166. Soil and vegetation of Herschel Island

AUTHOR: C. A. S. Smith.

PUB: [Ottawa]: Research Branch, Agriculture Canada, 1989.

DESC: 101 p.

LOCATION: Yukon Archives 631.47 Soil

167. Landslides in the Lower Mackenzie Valley and Yukon Coast Region

AUTHOR: Kruszynski, G. A.

PUB: Ottawa, : Department of Energy, Mines and Resources, 1994.

DESC: 1 sheet, : 1 diskette.

SERIES: Open file / Geological Survey of Canada; 2979

LOCATION: DIAND Yukon Region Library QE185 O6 no.2979

168. Geological atlas of the Beaufort-Mackenzie area = Atlas géologique de la région de Beaufort-Mackenzie / edited by J. Dixon.

PUB: [Ottawa: Geological Survey of Canada, c1996]

DESC: 1 atlas (173 leaves of plates, [4] p.): ill. (some col.), maps (some col.); 51 cm.

SERIES: Miscellaneous report / Geological Survey of Canada = Rapport

divers / Commission géologique du Canada; 59

LOCATION: DIAND Yukon Region Library GC380.5 M38 ATLAS

169. 1990 Beaufort Sea ice scour repetitive mapping program

AUTHOR: Myers, Robert.

PUB: [Ottawa]: Environmental Research Funds, 1996.

DESC: Book

LOCATION: Yukon Archives 551.343 BEAU V.1 & V.2

170. The Arctic Ocean record: key to global change (initial science plan)

AUTHOR: Nansen Arctic Drilling Program NAD Science Committee.

PUB: In: Polarforschung, vol. 61, no. 1, 1992, 102 pages.

DESC: Book

LOCATION: Yukon Archives 551.468 NANS

171. An Implementation plan for the Nansen Arctic Drilling Program.

PUB: Washington, D.C.: Joint Oceanographic Institutions, 1997.

DESC: Pamphlet, 42 pages.

LOCATION: Yukon Archives PAM 1997-0490

172. Pressure Ridge Ice Scour Experiment (PRISE): phase II progress report /

Centre for Cold Ocean Resources Engineering.

AUTHOR: Woodworth-Lynas, Chris

PUB: [Calgary, Alta.: National Energy Board of Canada, 1993]

DESC: 155 pages.

LOCATION: Yukon Archives 627.98 Wood

173. Remote sensing ice detection capabilities - East Coast

AUTHOR: Rossiter, James R.

PUB: [Ottawa]: Environmental Studies Research Funds, 1995.

DESC: 173 p.: ill., maps

SERIES: Environmental Studies Research Funds report; no. 132 LOCATION: DIAND Yukon Region Library GB2595 R45

174. Permian and triassic stratigraphy of MacKenzie Delta, and the British, Barn, and Richardson Mountains, Yukon and Northwest Territories.

AUTHOR: Dixon, J. (James) PUB: Ottawa: GSC, 1998. DESC: 46 p.: ill., maps, photos.

SERIES: Bulletin / Geological Survey of Canada; 528

LOCATION: DIAND Yukon Region Library QE185 A43 no. 528

175. Suspended sediment data analysis: Mackenzie Delta, NWT, 1992-93 update:

Westbank Tributaries, Mackenzie River, NWT / by M. A. Carson [of] M. A.

Carson & Associates; [prepared for] for Inland Waters Directorate.

AUTHOR: Carson, M. A.

PUB: Yellowknife: Inland Waters Directorate, 1993.

DESC: 108 pgs

LOCATION: Yukon Archives 551.303 MAC 1993

LOCATION: DIAND Yukon Region Library GB709 M2 C37 1992/93

176. Channel stability in the Mackenzie Delta, NWT: 1992/193 update / by M. A.

Carson [of] M. A. Carson & Associates for Inland Water Directorate.

AUTHOR: Carson, M. A.

PUB: Yellowknife: Inland Waters Directorate, 1993.

DESC: Book

LOCATION: Yukon Archives 551.353 Cars 1992/1993

177. The fluvial geomorphic character of the lower reaches of major Mackenzie River tributaries, Fort Simpson to Norman Wells, Northwest Territories.

AUTHOR: Brooks, Gregory Robert, 1958-

PUB: Ottawa: Geological Survey of Canada, 1996.

DESC: 89 pgs

LOCATION: Yukon Archives 557 B493

178. The Freshwater budget and under-ice spreading of Mackenzie River water in the Canadian Beaufort Sea based on salinity and 18 O/ 16 O measurements in water and ice.

AUTHOR: Macdonald, Robie W.

PUB: In: Journal of Geophysical Research, v.100, no. C1, Jan 15, 1995,

DESC: p. 895-919

LOCATION: Yukon Archives PAM 1995-0025

179. The geology, mineral and hydrocarbon potential of northern Yukon Territory and northwestern District of Mackenzie / edited by D.K. Norris.

PUB: Ottawa: Geological Survey of Canada, 1997.

DESC: 401 pgs

LOCATION: Yukon Archives 557 B422

180. Mackenzie River east channel scour hole investigations: project data file; IWD-NWT NOGAP Project C11.6 (Delta Channel Stability) / prepared by Steven Fassnacht; for

NWT Programs Branch, Inland Waters Directorate, Environment Canada, Yellowknife, NT.

PUB: Yellowknife: Environment, Canada, Conservation and Protection, 1993.

DESC: Pamphlet

LOCATION: Yukon Archives PAM 1993-0387

LOCATION: DIAND Yukon Region Library TC1665 F38

181. The physical environment of the Mackenzie valley, Northwest Territories: a base line for the assessment of environmental change / edited by L.D. Dyke and G.R. Brooks.

PUB: Ottawa, Ont.: Geological Survey of Canada, 2000.

DESC: 208 pgs

LOCATION: Yukon Archives 557 B547

Mammals

182. **The herd** [videorecording] / written by Peter Lynch & Nicholas McKinney; director, Peter

Lynch; producer, Peter Starr.

PUB: [Montréal] : National Film Board of Canada, c1998. DESC: 1 videocassette (100 min, 17 s) : sd., col.; 13 mm.

LOCATION: DIAND HQ Library SF401 R4 H47 [orange]

183. Study of summer and fall movements and dive behaviour of Beaufort Sea Belugas, using satellite telemetry: 1992-1995.

AUTHOR: Richard, P. R.

PUB: Calgary, Alta.: Environmental Research Funds, 1997.

DESC: v, 26 p.: ill., maps; 28 cm.

SERIES: Environmental Studies Research Funds report; no. 134 LOCATION: DIAND Yukon Region Library QL737 C433 R52 1997

LOCATION: Yukon Archives PAM 1997-0146

184. Tundra esker systems and denning by grizzly bears, wolves, foxes, and ground squirrels in the central Arctic, Northwest Territories.

AUTHOR: Mueller, Fritz Paul.

PUB: Yellowknife: Northwest Territories Renewable Resources, 1995.

DESC: ix, 68 p.: ill., maps; 28 cm.

SERIES: File report; no. 115

LOCATION: DIAND Yukon Region Library QL721 N67 M84 1995

185. Land of the ice bear [videorecording] / producers, Albert Karvonen [and] Jerry

Krepakevich; directors, Andrew Manske [and] Albert Karvonen.

PUB: Montréal : National Film Board of Canada, c1999.

DESC: 1 videocassette (46 min, 13 s): sd., col.; 13 mm.

LOCATION: DIAND HQ Library QH541.5 T8 L36 1999 [orange]

186. Executive summary: status report on the northern fur seal, Callorhinus ursinus, in Canada.

AUTHOR: Baird, Robin William.

PUB: Ottawa: Committee on the Status of Endangered Wildlife in

Canada = Comité sur le statut des espèces menacées de disparition au Canada, [1996]

DESC: 9 p.: ill., maps; 28 cm.

LOCATION: DIAND Yukon Region Library QL84.24 C651

187. Range types and their relative use by Peary caribou and muskoxen on Melville Island, NWT

AUTHOR: Thomas, Donald C.

PUB: Edmonton: Prairie & Northern Region, Canadian Wildlife Service, 1999.

DESC: x, 146 p.: maps, charts.

LOCATION: DIAND Yukon Region Library QL737 U55 T36 1999

LOCATION: Yukon Archives 599.64 Thom

188. An evaluation of calf survival in the Aishihik caribou herd, Southwestern Yukon.

AUTHOR: Yukon Territory. Fish and Wildlife Branch.

PUB: Whitehorse, Yukon: Yukon Territory, Fish and Wildlife Branch, 1994.

DESC: 19 p.: ill.

LOCATION: DIAND Yukon Region Library FILE 1994-4

LOCATION: Yukon Archives PAM 1994-0157

189. Aishihik and Kluane caribou recovery program: progress Report November 1992 to October 1993.

AUTHOR: J. Carey ... [et al.].

PUB: Whitehorse, Yukon: Yukon Renewable Resources, 1994.

DESC: ii, 29 p.

LOCATION: DIAND Yukon Region Library QL737 U55 A4 1992/93

190. Les Ahiarmiut : à l'écart des Inuit Caribous

AUTHOR: Csonka, Yvon, 1955-

PUB: Neuchâtel, SA: Éditions Victor Attinger, 1995.

DESC: xii, 501 p.: ill., cartes.

LOCATION: DIAND Yukon Region Library E100 A33 C958 1995

191. Contaminants in Yukon moose and caribou - 1998

AUTHOR: Gamberg, Mary.

PUB: Whitehorese: Indian and Northern Affairs Canada, 1999.

DESC: 16 p. : ill.

LOCATION: DIAND Yukon Region Library QL737 U5 G352 1998

192. Contaminants in Yukon moose and caribou - 1999

AUTHOR: Gamberg, Mary.

PUB: Whitehorse: Indian and Northern Affairs Canada, [2000].

DESC: 18 p. : ill.

LOCATION: DIAND Yukon Region Library QL737 U5 G352 1999

193. Southern Lakes caribou recovery program: progress report 1992-1996.

PUB: [Whitehorse, Yukon]: Yukon Department of Renewable Resources, [1996]

DESC: 1 v., (various pagings): ill.

LOCATION: DIAND Yukon Region Library QL737 U55 S69

LOCATION: Yukon Archives PAM 1996-0691

194. The costs of power sharing: community involvement in Canadian Porcupine Caribou co-management.

AUTHOR: Kofinas, Gary Peter

PUB: [Ann Arbor, MI: UMI Dissertation Services, c1998]

DESC: 471 p

LOCATION: Yukon Archives 599.735 7 Kofin

195. Fire - caribou relationships

AUTHOR: Thomas, Donald C.

PUB: Edmonton, Alberta: Canadian Wildlife Service, Environment Service, 1998.

DESC: Book

LOCATION: Yukon Archives 599.658 Thom v. (3 copies)

196. Management plan for the Porcupine Caribou Herd in Canada, 1993/94 - 1995/96

AUTHOR: Porcupine Caribou Management Board.

PUB: [Whitehorse, Yukon]: The Board, [1994]

DESC: 24 p.

LOCATION: Yukon Archives PAM 1994-0027

LOCATION: DIAND Yukon Region Library QL737 U55 P63

197. Management plan for the Porcupine Caribou Herd in Canada, 1996/97 - 1999/2000

AUTHOR: Porcupine Caribou Management Board.

PUB: [Whitehorse, Yukon]: The Board, [1996]

DESC: 15 p.

LOCATION: Yukon Archives PAM 1996-0574a

198. Porcupine Caribou Management Board plan reports.

AUTHOR: Porcupine Caribou Management Board.

PUB: [Whitehorse, Yukon]: The Board, 1996.

DESC: Pamphlet.

LOCATION: Yukon Archives PAM 1996-0574d, PAM 1996-0574b, PAM 1996-0574c

199. Project Caribou: an educator's guide to wild caribou of North America / project

manager: Remy Rodden, consultants: Danielle Talarico; principal writer: Kirsten Madsen; original illustrations, Jennifer Staniforth, Doug Urquhart, Tanya Handley.

PUB: [Whitehorse]: Yukon Renewable Resources, 2001.

DESC: 150 p.

LOCATION: Yukon Archives 599.658 Pro

200. Vuntut Gwitchin traditional knowledge and sustainable use practices associated with their subsistence harvest of the Porcupine caribou herd.

AUTHOR: Madjaric, Vesna, 1952-

PUB: [Ann Arbor, MI: UMI Dissertation Services], 2002, c1999

DESC: 159 pgs

LOCATION: Yukon Archives 330.971 411 Madj

Oil Spills & Oil Pollution

201. Beaufort Sea shoreline drift waste surveys 1984, 1986, 1989, 1990 / prepared by

Environmental Protection, Yukon District Office.

PUB: Whitehorse, Yukon: Dept. of Environment, 1994.

DESC: 1 v. (various pagings)

LOCATION: DIAND HQ Library TD195 P4 B4

202. Proceedings: Twentieth Arctic and Marine Oilspill Program Technical Seminar, June 11-13, 1997. Coast Plaza Hotel, Vancouver, B.C.

AUTHOR: Arctic and Marine Oilspill Program Technical Seminar (1997: Vancouver, B.C.)

PUB: Ottawa, Ont.: Technology Development Branch, Environmental Protection,

Conservation and Protection, Environment Canada, 1997.

DESC: 722 p.: ill.

LOCATION: DIAND Yukon Region Library GC1101 A73 1997

203. Proceedings of the twenty-first Arctic and Marine Oilspill Program (AMOP) Technical Seminar, June 10 to 12, 1998, West Edmonton Mall Hotel, Edmonton, Alta.

AUTHOR: Arctic and Marine Oilspill Program Technical Seminar (21st: 1998: West Edmonton Mall Hotel, Edmonton, Alta.).

PUB: Ottawa, Ont.: Emergencies Science Division, Environment Canada, 1998. DESC:

2 v.: ill., maps, charts, photos.

LOCATION: DIAND Yukon Region Library GC1101 A73 1998

204. Proceedings: twenty-third arctic and marine oilspill program technical seminar

AUTHOR: Arctic and Marine Oilspill Program Technical Seminar (23rd : 2000 : Coast

Plaza Suite Hotel, Vancouver, B.C.).

PUB: Ottawa, Ont.: Environment Canada, 2000.

DESC: 2 v.: ill., maps, charts, photos.

LOCATION: DIAND Yukon Region Library GC1101 A73 2000

205. Field guide for oil spill response in arctic waters / prepared by Edward H. Owens ... [et

al.]; prepared for Emergency Prevention, Preparedness and Response Working Group.

PUB: [Yellowknife, N.W.T.: Environment Canada, Prairie and Northern Region,

Environment Protection Branch, Northwest Territories Division, c1998]

DESC: 1 v. (various pagings): ill. (some col.); 21 cm.

LOCATION: DIAND Yukon Region Library TD427 P4 F53

206. Arctic environmental sensitivity atlas system.

PUB: Edmonton, AB: Environment Canada, 2000.

DESC: 1 computer laser optical disk; 4 3/4 in.

LOCATION: DIAND Yukon Region Library TD427 P4 A63 2000

207. Proceedings: Seventeenth Arctic and Marine Oilspill Program Technical Seminar, June 8-10, 1994, Coast Plaza Hotel, Vancouver, B.C.

AUTHOR: Arctic and Marine Oilspill Program Technical Seminar (1994: Vancouver, B.C.)

PUB: Ottawa, Ont.: Technology Development Branch, Environmental Protection,

Conservation and Protection, Environment Canada, 1994.

DESC: 1344 p. (2 v.): ill.

LOCATION: DIAND Yukon Region Library GC1101 A73 1994

208. Proceedings: Eighteenth Arctic and Marine Oilspill Program Technical Seminar, June 14-16, 1995, West Edmonton Mall Hotel, Edmonton, Alberta.

PUB: Ottawa, Ont.: Technology Development Branch, Environmental Protection,

Conservation and Protection, Environment Canada, 1995.

AUTHOR: Arctic and Marine Oilspill Program Technical Seminar (1995: Edmonton,

Alberta)

DESC: 1300 p.: ill.

LOCATION: DIAND Yukon Region Library GC1101 A73 1995

209. Bibliography of aquatic oil pollution fate and effects [computer file]

AUTHOR: Hunter, S. P.

PUB: Dartmouth, N.S.: Bedford Institute of Oceanography, [CD-Rom Services by Data

Quest, Inc.], 1994.

DESC: 1 computer laser optical disk; 4 3/4 in.

SERIES: Environmental Studies Research Funds report; no. 130 LOCATION: DIAND Yukon Region Library TD427 P4 H858

210. Composition and origins of polycyclic aromatic hydrocarbons in the Mackenzie River and on the Beufort Sea Shelf.

AUTHOR: Yunker, Mark.

PUB: In: Arctic, v. 48, no. 2, June 1995, p. 118-129

DESC: Pamphlet

LOCATION: Yukon Archives PAM 1995-0170

Fish & Aquatic Ecosystems

211. NOGAP B.2; Zooplankton data from the Canadian Beaufort Sea shelf, 1986.

AUTHOR: Hopky, G. E.

PUB: Winnipeg: Dept. of Fisheries and Oceans, Central and Arctic Region, 1994.

DESC: 225 p.: maps SERIES: NOGAP reports

SERIES: Canadian data report of fisheries and aquatic sciences; 923

LOCATION: DIAND HQ Library QL123 H65 1986

212. NOGAP B.2; Zooplankton data from the Canadian Beaufort Sea shelf, 1984 and 1985.

AUTHOR: Hopky, G. E.

PUB: Winnipeg: Dept. of Fisheries and Oceans, Central and Arctic Region, 1994.

DESC: 164 p.: maps SERIES: NOGAP reports

SERIES: Canadian data report of fisheries and aquatic sciences; 922

LOCATION: DIAND HQ Library QL123 H65 1984/85

213. NOGAP B.2; List of scientific names of algae, invertebrates, vertebrates captured under NOGAP subprojects B.2.1 AND B.2.3, 1984 to 1988.

AUTHOR: Hopky, G. E.

PUB: Winnipeg: Dept. of Fisheries and Oceans, Central and Arctic Region, 1994.

DESC: 76 p. : map

SERIES: NOGAP reports

SERIES: Canadian data report of fisheries and aquatic sciences; 924 LOCATION: DIAND HQ Library GC413 N62 1984/88 - microfiche

214. Northern aquatic ecosystems and mineral development: potential impacts and research needs.

AUTHOR: Milburn, D.

PUB: Ottawa: Indian and Northern Affairs Canada, 1994.

DESC: 129 p.: ill., maps

LOCATION: DIAND Yukon Region Library GB708 N6 N65

LOCATION: Yukon Archives 333.952 140 971 9 Milb

215. Arctic environmental strategy: summary of recent aquatic ecosystem studies / edited

by J. Chouinard, D. Milburn.

PUB: Ottawa: Indian and Northern Affairs Canada, 1995.

DESC: 186 p.: ill., maps

LOCATION: DIAND Yukon Region Library GB708 N6 N655

216. A review of the status and harvests of fish stocks in the Gwich'in Settlement Area.

AUTHOR: Stewart, D. B.

PUB: Winnipeg: Fisheries and Oceans Canada, 1996.

DESC: iv, 41 p.; 28 cm.

SERIES: Canadian manuscript report of fisheries and aquatic sciences 2336 LOCATION: DIAND Yukon Region Library Microlog 97-01299- microfiche

217. Guidance for northern aquatic effects monitoring / prepared for Water Resources

Division, Department of Indian Affairs and Northern Development; by GeoNorth Limited and North/South Consultants Inc.

PUB: Yellowknife, N.W.T.: The Company, 1997.

DESC: vi, 45 p.; 28 cm.

LOCATION: DIAND HQ Library TD227 N5 G84 1997

218. Bibliography of materials on the effects of hard rock mining on the aquatic

environment of Northern Canada / edited by Ross Goodwin [et al.]

PUB: Ottawa: Indian and Northern Affairs Canada, 1995.

DESC: 81 p.

LOCATION: DIAND Yukon Region Library TD195 M5 B43

LOCATION: Yukon Archives REF 016.622 BIBL c.1; 016.622 BIBL c.2

219. Identification and assessment of land-based sources which lead to the degradation of the Arctic marine environment; second report of the Arctic Working Group of ACOPS.

AUTHOR: Advisory Committee on Protection of the Sea (London, Eng.). Russian Arctic Working Group.

PUB: London, Eng.: Advisory Committee on Protection of the Sea, 1995.

DESC: 1 v. (various pagings): ill., map

LOCATION: DIAND HQ Library QH541.5 S3 A485 1995a

220. **1994** Arctic Ocean section / guest editor P. A. Wheeler.

PUB: [Oxford, UK]; New York: Pergamon; [distributor for the Americas] Elsevier Science, c1998.

DESC: Book.

LOCATION: Yukon Archives 551.468 Arc

221. Marine science in the Arctic a strategy: a report from the Arctic Research Community to the National Science Foundation.

AUTHOR: Darby, Dennis.

PUB: [Fairbanks, Alaska]: Arctic Research Consortium of the United States, 1999.

DESC: 71 pages.

LOCATION: Yukon Archives 551.460 809 24 DARB

Birds

222. Studies of high-latitude seabirds.

PUB: [Ottawa]: Published for the Ocean Sciences Centre by the Canadian Wildlife Service, c1996.

DESC: 1 v.: ill., maps; 28 cm.

SERIES: Occasional paper / Canadian Wildlife Service; 91 LOCATION: DIAND Yukon Region Library OL671 S78 1996

223. Global overview of the conservation of migratory Arctic breeding birds outside the Arctic.

AUTHOR: Scott, Derek A. EDITION: Rev. [ed.]. --

PUB: Iceland: Wetlands International, 1998 DESC: xxii, 133 p.: maps, tables: 30 cm.

SERIES: Wetland International publication; no. 45

SERIES: CAFF technical report; no. 4

LOCATION: DIAND HQ Library QL695 S55 1998

224. Spring migration of waterbirds in the Beaufort Sea, Amundsen Gulf and Lambert Channel Polynya, 1992.

AUTHOR: Alexander, S. A. (Stuart A)

PUB: Edmonton: Environment Canada, Canadian Wildlife Service, Western and Northern

Regions, 1993. DESC: 71 p.

LOCATION: Yukon Archives 598.176 ALEX 1992

225. Spring migration of waterbirds in the Beaufort Sea, Amundsen Gulf and Lambert Channel Polynya, 1993.

AUTHOR: Alexander, S. A. (Stuart A)

PUB: Edmonton : Environment Canada, Canadian Wildlife Service, Prairie and Northern

Regions, 1994. DESC: 61 p.

LOCATION: Yukon Archives 598.176 ALEX 1993

Land Ecology

226. Swedish-Russian tundra ecology-expedition-94 / Editors: Eva Grönlund, Olle Melander.

PUB: Stockholm: Swedish Polar Research Secretariat: 1995.

DESC: 462 p.: ill.

SERIES: Cruise report; 94

LOCATION: DIAND Yukon Region Library QH541.5 T8 S93 1995

227. The consumptive use of wild species in the Arctic: challenges and opportunities for ecological sustainablity.

AUTHOR: Freese, Curtis H.

PUB: Toronto: WWF Canada, 2000.

DESC: 145 p.: ill.

LOCATION: DIAND HQ Library SF84.6 F744 2000

228. Conservation of Arctic flora and fauna; the state of protected areas in the

Circumpolar Arctic 1994 / compiled by: Direktorate for Nature Management, Norway,

UNEP, World Conservation Monitoring Centre. --.

PUB: Trondheim: Directorate for Nature Management, 1994.

DESC: 163 p.: ill., maps (some col.); 28 cm. --.

SERIES: Habitat conservation report; no. 1

LOCATION: DIAND HQ Library QH84.1 C755 1994

229. Arctic flora and fauna: status and conservation / [Conservation of Arctic Flora and

Fauna (CAFF); lead author: Henry P. Huntington].

PUB: Helsinki : Edita, [2001] DESC: 272 p. : chiefly ill., maps

LOCATION: DIAND Yukon Region Library QH84.1 A73

230. Flora of the Yukon Territory.

AUTHOR: Cody, William J., 1922-

PUB: Ottawa: NRC Research Press, 1996.

DESC: v.: ill., maps.

LOCATION: DIAND Yukon Region Library OK203 Y8 C62 1996

LOCATION: Yukon Archives 581.971 91 Cody

231. Flora of the Yukon Territory.

AUTHOR: Cody, William J., 1922-

PUB: Ottawa: NRC Research Press, 2000.

DESC: xvii, 669 p.: ill., maps (some col.); 26 cm

LOCATION: DIAND Yukon Region Library QK203 Y8 C62 2000

LOCATION: Yukon Archives 581.971 91 Cody 2000

232. Northern Ecological Knowledge Co-op, 1996-1997 reports.

PUB: [Whitehorse, Yukon]: Canadian Wildlife Service, [1997].

DESC: Pamphlet

LOCATION: Yukon Archives PAM 1997-0336

233. Northern Ecological Knowledge Co-operative, database of information sources May 7, 1996 printout.

PUB: [Whitehorse, Yukon] : Canadian Wildlife Service, Environment Canada & Wildlife

Management Advisory Council (North Slope), 1997.

DESC: 199 p.

LOCATION: Yukon Archives

234. Northern Ecological Knowledge Co-operative's...: database of information sources: database and printout, July 1997 update / prepared by: Net Word Business Services.

PUB: [Whitehorse, Yukon]: The Company, 1997.

DESC: 215 p.

LOCATION: Yukon Archives 363.706 3 Nort 1997

235. A discussion paper on the development of ecosystem maintenance indicators for the Transboundary river systems within the Mackenzie River Basin: Slave, Liard, and Peel Rivers.

AUTHOR: MacDonald Environmental Sciences Ltd.

PUB: Ottawa: Water Resources Division, Indian and Northern Affairs Canada, 1994.

DESC: viii, 109, 13, 17 p.

LOCATION: DIAND Yukon Region Library GB709 M2 M3

236. Mackenzie Basin Impact Study (MBIS): final report / edited by Stewart J. Cohen.

PUB: [Downsview, Ont.]: Atmospheric Environment Service, Environemnt Canada, c1997.

DESC: 372 pgs

LOCATION: Yukon Archives 333.911 4 Mack 1997

LOCATION: DIAND Yukon Region Library TD227.M3 M326 1997

237. A National ecological framework for Canada

AUTHOR: Ecological Stratification Working Group.

PUB: [Ottawa]: Ecological Stratification Working Group., c1996.

DESC: 125 pgs

LOCATION: Yukon Archives 574,509 71 Nation

Parks, Wildlife Refuges & Heritage Sites

238. Northern protected areas and wilderness: proceedings of a forum on northern protected areas and wilderness, Whitehorse, Yukon, November, 1993 / edited by Juri

Peepre and Bob Jickling.

PUB: Whitehorse, Yukon Territory: The Society, c1994.

DESC: x, 379 p.: ill.

LOCATION: DIAND Yukon Region Library QH320 A7 N6

LOCATION: Yukon Archives 333.72 Forum

239. Land claims and Baffin region parks: a social and economic bibliography for Auyuittuq and Ellesmere Island National Parks Reserves.

AUTHOR: Longworth, Bob.

PUB: [Pangnirtung, N.W.T.]: Parks Canada, Nunavut District Office, 994.

DESC: 125 p.

LOCATION: DIAND HQ Library E100 L2 L65

240. New parks north: a summary of new natural and cultural heritage conservation initiatives in the Northwest Territories and Yukon.

PUB: Yellowknife, NT: Government of Yukon, NWT and Canada, 1995.

DESC: v.: ill., maps.

LOCATION: DIAND Yukon Region Library QH77 C3 N48

241. Arctic waste management development of appropriate strategies for northern national parks and other federal facilities / prepared for Parks Canada.

AUTHOR: Marsh, John.

PUB: Peterborough, Ont.: Trent University, 1994.

DESC: 1 vol (various pagings)

LOCATION: DIAND Yukon Region Library TD789 C32 M37 1994

242. Geographical names of the Ellesmere Island National Park Reserve and vicinity.

AUTHOR: Hattersley-Smith, G., 1923-

PUB: [Ottawa]: Parks Canada; Calgary: Arctic Institute of North America, c1998.

DESC: x, 89 p.: col. ill, col map (folded in pocket); 23 cm.

LOCATION: DIAND Yukon Region Library FC4195 E44 A33 1998

243. Regional ecology of the St. Elias Mountain Parks : a synthesis of management implications.

AUTHOR: Danby, Ryan K.

PUB: Waterloo: Wilfred Laurier University, 1999.

DESC: 368 p.: ill., maps [colour]

LOCATION: DIAND Yukon Region Library QH77 S2 D3 1999

LOCATION: Yukon Archives 333.78 Dan

244. **Sharing the land [in the arctic]** [videorecording]

PUB: [Toronto]: WWF Canada, 2001?

DESC: 1 videocassette (15 min.)

LOCATION: DIAND HQ Library SK579 S37 [orange]

245. Nisutlin River Delta National Wildlife Area: management plan.

PUB: [Teslin, Yukon: Teslin Renewable Resources Council], 1997.

DESC: 40 p. :ill.

LOCATION: DIAND Yukon Region Library FC4045 N57 N5 1997

246. Research report on heritage resources in the contaminant site remediation project.

AUTHOR: Hogan, Barbara.

PUB: [Whitehorse, Y.T.: Department of Indian Affairs and Northern Development,] 1994.

DESC: 43 p.: ill., maps.

LOCATION: DIAND Yukon Region Library HC79 P55 H6

247. Arctic wilderness: the 5th World Wilderness Congress

AUTHOR: World Wilderness Congress (5th: 1993: Troms, Norway)

PUB: Golden, Colo.: North American Press, 1995.

DESC: xxvi, 342 p.: ill., maps; 23 cm.

LOCATION: DIAND HQ Library QH77 A68 W67 1993

248. Seas the day: towards a national marine conservation strategy for Canada.

PUB: [Ottawa, Ont.: National Marine Conservation Strategy Programme], 1996.

DESC: 63 p.: maps; 28 cm

LOCATION: DIAND NUNAVUT Library GC1023.15 S43 1996 (in-house use only);

also available from: Northwest Territories Public Libraries (Hay River), e-mail:

kevin_lafferty@gov.nt.ca; phone: (867) 874-6486.

249. Inuvik declaration on environmental protection and sustainable development, and report of the third Ministerial Conference on the Protection of the Arctic Environment, March 20-21, 1996, Inuvik, Canada.

AUTHOR: Ministerial Conference on the Protection of the Arctic Environment (3d.: 1996:

Inuvik, N.W.T.)

PUB: [Ottawa: Indian and Northern Affairs Canada], 1996.

DESC: 26 p.

LOCATION: DIAND Yukon Region Library TD171.5 A7 A72 1996

THE PEOPLE

Historical

250. DEW Line Doctor

AUTHOR: Howerd, Gareth.

PUB: London: Robert Hale Ltd., c1960.

DESC: 191 pgs

LOCATION: Yukon Archives 610.92 Howe

251. BAR-1 DEW line radar station, Ivvavik National Park [computer file]: cultural resource description.

AUTHOR: Neufeld, D. H. (David Henry) PUB: Whitehorse, YT: The Dept., 1996. DESC: 1 computer laser optical disk

LOCATION: DIAND Yukon Region Library FC4045 Y85 N48 1996

252. **Bishop of the Arctic** [videorecording] / producer, Mischa Scorer; director, Joe Kennedy.

PUB: [S.l.]: Scorer Associates, a production for BBC Television, 1994.

DESC: 1 videocassette (48 min.) : sd., col.; 1/2 in. (VHS)

LOCATION: DIAND HQ Library E100 M5 B58 1994 [orange]

253.90 Years And Counting: the history of Canadian military communications and electronics.

AUTHOR: John A. Mackenzie

PUB: Military Communications and Electronics Museum, 1996.

DESC: Book

LOCATION: Yukon Archives 621.384 097 1 NINE

254. **The DEW system** / Federal Electrical Corporation [and] Detachment 1, First Air Force.

AUTHOR: Federal Electrical Corporation

PUB: [S.n.]: The Corporation, 1952.

DESC: Book

LOCATION: Yukon Archives 358.129 Fede 1952

255. Trigger for Atomic Holocaust: aircraft detection on the DEW Line

AUTHOR: Neufeld, D.H.

DESC: Pamphlet

LOCATION: Yukon Archives PAM 1997-0360

256. Information Package: Stokes Point Short Range Radar site / prepared by PMO

NAADM, National Defence Headquaters.

PUB: [s.l.]: PMO NAADM, 1989

DESC: Book

LOCATION: Yukon Archives PAM - 1989-0284

257. Inventory to the United States, Air Force, Distant Early Warning (DEW) System, Bar-1 Auxiliary station fonds.

PUB: [Whitehorse]: Yukon Archives, 1995.

DESC: 35 pgs

LOCATION: Yukon Archives 016.358 414 509 7 Yukon; Ref 016.358 414 509 7 Yukon

258. The Northern Approaches.

AUTHOR: Dean, Basil.

PUB: [Calgary] : B. Dean, [1963].

DESC: 8 pgs

LOCATION: Yukon Archives PAM 1963-0104

259. Published Articles and Reviews (BAR-1 DEW line System)

AUTHOR: Neufeld, D. H. (David H.)

PUB: [Whitehorse, Yukon: Parks Canada, Yukon Field Unit, 1997].

DESC: Book

LOCATION: Yukon Archives 971.902 Neuf

260. Welcome to BAR-1: The DEW line in northern Yukon.

AUTHOR: Johnson, Joanne Jackson

PUB: Whitehorse: [Yukon Arts Centre], 1993.

DESC: Pamphlet

LOCATION: Yukon Archives PAM 1993-0214

261. Yukon and Western and Arctic Historian: an annual report of activities, 1993-94 (BAR-1 DEW Lines).

AUTHOR: Neufeld, D. H. (David H.)

PUB: [Whitehorse, Yukon: Parks Canada, Yukon District Office, 1994]

DESC: 6 pgs

LOCATION: Yukon Archives PAM 1994-0186

262. Yukon and Western and Arctic Historian: an annual report of activities, 1994-95 (BAR-1 DEW Lines)

AUTHOR: Neufeld, D. H. (David H.)

PUB: [Whitehorse, Yukon: Parks Canada, Yukon District Office, 1995]

DESC: 4 pgs

LOCATION: Yukon Archives PAM 1994-0398

263. Yukon and Western and Arctic Historian: reports and publications for Parks Canada, 1987-97 (BAR-1 DEW Lines)

AUTHOR: Neufeld, D. H. (David H.)

PUB: [Whitehorse, Yukon: Parks Canada, Yukon Field Unit, 1994]

DESC: Book

LOCATION: Yukon Archives 971.912 Yuk 1987/1997

264. Yukon and Western and Arctic Historian: reports for staff,

1994- 95 (BAR-1 DEW Lines)

AUTHOR: Neufeld, D. H. (David H.)

PUB: Whitehorse, Yukon: Parks Canada, Yukon District Office, [1995]

DESC: 42 pgs

LOCATION: Yukon Archives PAM 1995-0427

265. Yukon and Western and Arctic Historian: reports for staff and partners, 1993-97 (BAR-1 DEW Lines)

AUTHOR: Neufeld, D. H. (David H.)

PUB: [Whitehorse, Yukon: Parks Canada, Yukon Field Unit, 1997]

DESC: Book

LOCATION: Yukon Archives 971.902 Yuk 1993/1997

266. Sir John Franklin's journals and correspondence: the second Arctic land expedition

1825 - 1827 / edited with an introduction by Richard C. Davis.

AUTHOR: Franklin, John, Sir, 1786-1847. PUB: Toronto: Champlain Society, 1998.

DESC: 421 p.

LOCATION: Yukon Archives 919.804 Frank 1998

Archaeology

267. No Gap [videorecording]: where time began / Canadian Museum of Civilization.

PUB: Hull: Canadian Museum of Civilization, 1994.

DESC: 1 videocassette (90 min.): sd., col.

LOCATION: DIAND HQ Library CC136 N64 orange

268. Caribou hunters in the western Arctic: zooarchaeology of The Rita-Claire and Bison Skull Sites

AUTHOR: Morrison, David A., 1951-

PUB: Hull, Quebec: Canadian Museum of Civilization, c1997.

DESC: xi, 88 p.: ill., maps; 24 cm. SERIES: Mercury series. -- 0316-1854

SERIES: Paper / Archaeological Survey of Canada, -- 0317-2244; no.157

LOCATION: DIAND HQ Library F5027 N39 no.157

LOCATION: Yukon Archives 971.93 Morr

269. **Bridges across time : the NOGAP archaeology project** / edited by Jean-Luc Pilon.

PUB: Victoria: Canadian Archaeological Association, 1994.

DESC: 238 p.: ill., maps SERIES: NOGAP reports

LOCATION: DIAND HQ Library CC136 N63 1994

270. Threads of Arctic prehistory: papers in honour of William E. Taylor, Jr. / Edited by

David Morrison and Jean-Luc Pilon.

PUB: Hull: Canadian Museum of Civilization, 1994.

DESC: 422 p.: ill., maps SERIES: Mercury series.

SERIES: Paper (Archaeological Survey of Canada) no.149

SERIES: Mercury Series Paper; 149

LOCATION: DIAND Yukon Region Library E78 C2 T47

271. Cold comfort: my love affair with the Arctic.

AUTHOR: Rowley, Graham.

PUB: Montreal: McGill-Queen's U. Press, 1996.

SERIES: McGill-Queen's native and northern series; 13

LOCATION: DIAND Yukon Region Library FC4167.2 R69 1996

272. Ancient people of the Arctic

AUTHOR: McGhee, Robert, 1941-PUB: Vancouver: UBC Press, 1996.

DESC: 244 p.: ill.

LOCATION: DIAND Yukon Region Library E100 A1 M11

273. Voices in stone: a personal journey into the Arctic past

AUTHOR: Schledermann, Peter.

PUB: Calgary, Alta., Canada: The Arctic Institute of North America of the University of

Calgary, c1996.

DESC: xvii, 221 p.: ill. (some col.), maps; 24 cm. SERIES: Komatik series. -- 0840-4488; no. 5

LOCATION: DIAND HQ Library E100 A5 S346 1996

274. Qikiqtaruk

AUTHOR: Friesen, T. Max.

PUB: Whitehorse: Heritage Branch, c1998.

DESC: 22 pgs

LOCATION: Yukon Archives PAM 1998-0160

Land Claims & Land Use Planning

275. Circumpolar aboriginal people and co-management practice:

current issues in co-management and environmental assessment.

PUB: Calgary, Alta. : Arctic Institute of North America ; Joint Secretariat - Inuvialuit Renewable Resource Committees, c1996.

DESC: xiv, 172 p.: ill.

LOCATION: DIAND Yukon Region Library SK579 C57 1996

276. Current activities in the Northwest Territories and Nunavut

= Activités en cours dans les Territoires du Nord-Ouest et le Nunavut

PUB: Yellowknife, N.W.T.: Canadian Wildlife Service, Prairie and Northern Region, 1999.

DESC: 20, 20 p. : ill., maps

LOCATION: DIAND HQ Library SK471 N6 C87 1999

277. Mapping how we use our land: using participatory action research.

AUTHOR: Robinson, Mike.

PUB: Calgary, Alta: Arctic Institute of North America, 1994.

DESC: 35 p. : ill.

LOCATION: DIAND Yukon Region Library E78 C2 R62 1994

278. Cooperative wildlife management under the Western Arctic Inuvialuit Land Claim.

AUTHOR: Bailey, John L.

PUB: [S.l.: Inuvialuit Land Claim Cooperative Management?, 1995?]

DESC: 5 p.: map

LOCATION: DIAND HQ Library E100 C55 C66

279. Annual report of the Implementation Committee on the Implementation of the Gwich'in Comprehensive Land Claim Agreement.

PUB: Ottawa: Indian and Northern Affairs Canada.

DESC: Book

LOCATION: Yukon Archives 342.710 972 1992/94, 1994/95, 1995/96, 1997/98

LOCATION: DIAND Yukon Region Library E98 L3 C66

280. Appendix C: Yukon Transboundary agreement between Her Majesty the Queen in right of Canada and the Gwich'in Tribal Council.

PUB: Canada, In: Gwich'in comprehensive land claim agreement, v.1, App. C.

DESC: 72 p.

LOCATION: Yukon Archives Ref 342.710 872 Comp 1992 vol.

Socio-Economic

281. Bare Poles: building design for high latitudes

AUTHOR: Strub, Harold, 1945-

PUB: Ottawa: Carleton University Press, 1996.

DESC: 194 p.: ill., map

SERIES: Carleton library; 185

LOCATION: DIAND HQ Library NA2542 C45 1996

282. Contested Arctic: indigenous peoples, industrial states, and the circumpolar

environment / edited by Eric Alden Smith, Joan McCarter.

PUB: Seattle: Russian, East European, and Central Asian Studies Center at the Henry M. Jackson School of International Studies in association with University of Washington Press, c1997.

DESC: xix, 156 p.: maps; 23 cm.

LOCATION: DIAND HQ Library GF891 C66 1997

283. Oil and gas in the Yukon: planning for healthy communities: proceedings of the workshop held Friday, May 26, 2000 Whitehorse, YT.

PUB: Whitehorse, Yukon Territory: Canadian Parks and Wilderness Society, 2000.

DESC: 1 v. (various paginations): ill.

LOCATION: DIAND Yukon Region Library QH541.5 P6 O55 2000

LOCATION: Yukon Archives 354.333 Oil

$284. \textbf{Management, technology, and human resources policy in the Arctic (the North) / \ edited \ and \ edited \ arctic (the North) / \ edited \ arctic (the$

by L. Lyck and V.I. Boyko.

PUB: Dordrecht; Boston: Kluwer Academic, c1996.

DESC: xvi, 491 p.: ill., maps; 25 cm.

SERIES: NATO ASI series. Partnership sub-series 4, Science and technology policy. vol. 5

LOCATION: DIAND HQ Library HC735 M36 1996

285. Indigenous peoples and sustainable development in the Canadian Arctic: a Canadian contribution to the land use dialogue at the Eighth session of the United Nations Commission on Sustainable Development, April 24 to May 5,2000.

PUB: Ottawa: [Minister of Public Works and Government Service, Canada], 2000.

DESC: 23, 25 p.: ill.

LOCATION: DIAND Yukon Region Library HC79 E5 S88 no.11

LOCATION: Yukon Archives 333.709 719 Cana

286. Co-management: bridging the two solitudes.

AUTHOR: Berkes, Fikret.

PUB: Ottawa: Canadian Arctic Resources Committee, 1994.

DESC: p. 18-20

LOCATION: DIAND Yukon Region Library FILE 1994-42

287. Bishop of the Arctic [videorecording] / producer, Mischa Scorer; director, Joe Kennedy.

PUB: [S.l.]: Scorer Associates, a production for BBC Television, 1994.

DESC: 1 videocassette (48 min.): sd., col.; 1/2 in. (VHS)

LOCATION: DIAND HQ Library E100 M5 B58 1994 [orange]

288. A legacy of Arctic art.

AUTHOR: Ray, Dorothy Jean, 1919-

PUB: Toronto: Douglas & McIntyre, 1996.

DESC: 196 p.: ill.

LOCATION: DIAND HQ Library E100 A7 R393 1996

289. Inuit perspectives on the 20th century / Victor Tungilik and Rachel Uyarasuk; edited by

Jarich Oosten and Frédéric Laugrand.

PUB: Iqaluit, Nunavut: Language and Culture Program of Nunavut Arctic College, c1999-

DESC: v.: ill., ports.; 23 cm.

LOCATION: DIAND HQ Library E100 A33 I57

290. Doing things the right way: Dene traditional justice in Lac La Martre, NWT.

AUTHOR: Ryan, Joan, 1932-

PUB: Calgary: University of Calgary Press, 1995.

DESC: 150 p. b ill.

LOCATION: DIAND HQ Library E99 T56 R92 1995

291. Aboriginal communities and mining in northern Canada: report of a project and a proposal to the Walter and Duncan Gordon Charitable Foundation.

PUB: Ottawa: Canadian Arctic Resources Committee, [1995].

DESC: 57 p.

LOCATION: DIAND Yukon Region Library E98 E2 A267

292. Standardization of the Northern Information Network (NIN) System: overview

report / prepared by Jake V. Th. Knoppers, M. Janice Pereira; prepared for Valerie Hume.

AUTHOR: Knoppers, Jake V. Th.

PUB: Ottawa: Informan Inc., 1995.

DESC: 1 v. (loose-leaf)

LOCATION: DIAND HQ Library Z674.5 A7 N65 1995

293. Inuvik declaration on environmental protection and sustainable development, and report of the third Ministerial Conference on the Protection of the Arctic

Environment, March 20-21, 1996, Inuvik, Canada.

AUTHOR: Ministerial Conference on the Protection of the Arctic Environment (3d. : 1996 :

Inuvik, N.W.T.)

PUB: [Ottawa: Indian and Northern Affairs Canada], 1996.

DESC: 26 p.

LOCATION: DIAND Yukon Region Library TD171.5 A7 A72 1996

294. **The vanishing Arctic** / Bryan and Cherry Alexander.

AUTHOR: Alexander, Bryan. PUB: London: Blandford, 1996. DESC: 192 p.: col. ill., map, ports

LOCATION: DIAND HQ Library E100 A1 A49

295. Comparison of health services provided in the Inuvik Region; fiscal years 1988-1993 /

submitted March 31 by Terry Clark, Project Officer.

AUTHOR: Clark, Terry. DESC: 1 v. (various pagings)

LOCATION: DIAND HQ Library RA450 N6 I788

296. A seminar on two ways of knowing: indigenous and scientific knowledge / sponsors:

Inuit Circumpolar Conference & Fisheries Joint Management Committee; prepared by Alan Fehr and William Hurst.

PUB: Inuvik, N.W.T.: Aurora Research Institute, Aurora College, 1996.

DESC: 93 p.; 28 cm.

LOCATION: DIAND HQ Library GN476.7 S468 1996

297. Gwich'in Renewable Resource Board five year report: 1994 to 1999.

AUTHOR: Gwich'in Renewable Resource Board (Inuvik)

PUB: Inuvik, NT: The Board, 1999.

DESC: 43 p.: ill., maps

LOCATION: DIAND HQ Library NWT LC MAC.16 (in-house use only); also available

from: Legislative Library of the NWT, e-mail: VERA_RASCHKE@gov.nt.ca;

phone: (867) 669-2203.

298. The Challenge of Arctic Shipping: science, environmental assessment, and human

values / edited by David L. VanderZwaag and Cynthia Lamson.

AUTHOR: VanderZwaag, David L.

PUB: Kingston, Ont.: McGill-Queen's University Press, 1990.

DESC: 282 pages.

LOCATION: Yukon Archives 333.71 CHAL

299. Co-management and traditional environmental knowledge: working together for renewable resource management in the Gwich'in settlement area.

AUTHOR: Gwich'in Renewable Resource Board (Inuvik)

PUB: Inuvik: The Board, 1998.

DESC: 9 p.

LOCATION: Yukon Archives PAM 1998-0146

300. The costs of power sharing: community involvement in Canadian Porcupine Caribou co-management.

AUTHOR: Kofinas, Gary Peter

PUB: [Ann Arbor, MI: UMI Dissertation Services, c1998]

DESC: 471 pgs

LOCATION: Yukon Archives 599.735 7 Kofin

301. Gwich'in Elders.

PUB: [S.l.]: Gwich'in Social & Cultural Institute, 2001.

DESC: 14 p.

LOCATION: Yukon Archives PAM 2001-0093 (oversize)

302. Oil and gas in the Yukon: planning for healthy communities: proceedings of the workshop held Friday, May 26, 2000 – Whitehorse, Yukon / sponsored by the Yukon

Chapter of the Canadian Parks and Wilderness Society.

PUB: Whitehorse, Yukon: The Society, 2000.

DESC: Book.

LOCATION: Yukon Archives 354.333 Oil

LOCATION: DIAND Yukon Region Library QH541.5 P6 O55

303. Yukon coal inventory 1994 / prepared for Energy and Mines Branch, Economic

Development, Yukon Territorial Government by J.A. Hunt (Aurum Geological Consultants Inc.).

AUTHOR: Hunt, J. A.

PUB: Whitehorse, Yukon: Aurum, 1994.

DESC: 169 pgs

LOCATION: Yukon Archives 553.24 Hunt 1994

LOCATION: DIAND Yukon Region Library - (TN806.C3 Y8 Y84)

304. Co-management and traditional environmental knowledge: working together for renewable resource management in the Gwich'in settlement area.

AUTHOR: Gwich'in Renewable Resource Board (Inuvik)

PUB: Inuvik: The Board, 1998.

DESC: 9 pgs

LOCATION: Yukon Archives PAM 1998-0146

305. The people of Denendeh: ethnohistory of the Indians of Canada's Northwest Territories.

AUTHOR: Helm, June, 1924-

PUB: Montreal: MeGill-Queen's University Press, c2000.

DESC: Book

LOCATION: Yukon Archives 971.920 049 72

Government

306. Report of the second Conference of Parliamentarians of the Arctic Region : March 13-14, 1996, Yellowknife, Northwest Territories, Canada.

AUTHOR: Conference of Parliamentarians of the Arctic Region (2nd: 1996: Yellowknife,

N.W.T.)

PUB: Ottawa: Govt. of Canada, 1996.

DESC: viii, 214 p.: ill.; 28 cm.

LOCATION: DIAND Yukon Region Library G600.5 A72 1996 microfiche

LOCATION: Yukon Archives 327.099 8 Conf 1996

307. Arctic power: the path to responsible government in Canada's north.

AUTHOR: Parker, John H.

PUB: Peterborough, Ont.: Cider Press, 1996.

DESC: 85 p.: ill., maps

LOCATION: DIAND HQ Library FC4173.2 P36 1996

308. Government of Canada response to the Report of the Standing Committee on Foreign Affairs and International Trade "Canada and the Circumpolar world: meeting the challenges of cooperation into the twenty-first century"

PUB: [Ottawa]: Government of Canada, [1998].

DESC: 45, 42 p.

LOCATION: DIAND HQ Library JX1515 C32a

309. Bill C-6: An Act to Provide for an Integrated System of Land Water Management in the Mackenzie Valley, to Establish Certain Boards for that Purpose and to Make Consequential Amendments to Other Acts.

AUTHOR: Hurley, Mary C

PUB: [Ottawa]: Parliamentary Research Branch, 1998.

DESC: Pamphlet

LOCATION: Yukon Archives PAM 1998-0707

310. Vuntut Gwich'in First Nation self-government agreement among the Vuntut Gwich'in First Nation and the Government of Canada and the Government of the Yukon.

PUB: [Whitehorse: Land Claims Secretariat], 1992.

DESC: 31 pgs

LOCATION: Yukon Archives 343.710 25 Vuntu 1992

311. Vuntut Gwitchin First Nation self-government agreement implementation plan.

PUB: [Ottawa, Ont. : Supply and Services Canada, c1993].

DESC: 63 pgs

LOCATION: Yukon Archives 343.710 25 Vuntut-IPS 1993 (2 copies)

LOCATION: DIAND Yukon Region Library E78 Y8 C663

Palaeontology

312. Micropaleontological analysis of boreholes from the Beaufort Sea - Cruise 93-300.

AUTHOR: Schröder-Adams, Claudia J.

PUB: Chelsea, Québec : Schröder Paleo Consulting, 1994.

DESC: [8] p.

SERIES: NOGAP reports

LOCATION: DIAND HQ Library QE195 S75

Subsistence Economy

313. The Vuntut Gwitchin: their culture & coexistence with the Caribou.

AUTHOR: Vuntut Gwitchin First Nation.

PUB: [Old Crow, YT]: Vuntut Gwitchin First Nation 1998.

DESC: 12 p. : ill.

LOCATION: DIAND Yukon Region Library FILE 1998-43

314. Management plan for the porcupine caribou herd in Canada: 1993/94 -1995/96 /

Recommended by the Porcupine Caribou Management Board..

PUB: [Whitehorse, Yukon: The Board, 1995]

DESC: 24 p.

LOCATION: DIAND Yukon Region Library QL737 U55 P63

315. Feasibility study on the design of a harvesting support program in the Yukon /

A report prepared for the Council of Yukon First Nations, [by] Lindsay Staples ... [et al.].

AUTHOR: Council of Yukon First Nations. PUB: Whitehorse, YT: The Council, 1998.

DESC: 1 v. [various paginations]

LOCATION: DIAND Yukon Region Library FILE 1998-42

316. Village journey: the report of the Alaska Native Review Commission / by Thomas R.

Berger; with a new preface by the author.

AUTHOR: Berger, Thomas R.

EDITION: Rev. ed.

PUB: Vancouver: Douglas & McIntyre, 1995.

DESC: xvi, 201 p.: ill., map; 24 cm.

LOCATION: DIAND HQ Library E78 A3 B47 1995

317. From the land: two hundred years of Dene clothing / Judy Thompson.

AUTHOR: Thompson, Judy, 1946-

PUB: Hull, Que.: Canadian Museum of Civilization, c1994.

DESC: xv, 134 p.: ill. (some col.), map; 28 cm.

LOCATION: DIAND HQ Library E99 A86 T472 1994

318. The costs of power sharing: community involvement in Canadian Porcupine Caribou co-management / Gary Peter Kofinas.

AUTHOR: Kofinas, Gary Peter

PUB: [Ann Arbor, MI: UMI Dissertation Services, c1998]

DESC: 471 pgs

LOCATION: Yukon Archives 599.735 7 Kofin

319. Management plan for the Porcupine Caribou Herd in Canada, 1996/97 - 1999/2000 /

Recommended by the Porcupine Caribou Management Board.

PUB: [Whitehorse, Yukon]: The Board, [1996]

DESC: 15 p.

LOCATION: Yukon Archives PAM 1996-0574a

320. Porcupine Caribou Management Board plan reports.

PUB: [Whitehorse, Yukon]: The Board, 1996.

DESC: Pamphlet.

LOCATION: Yukon Archives PAM 1996-0574d; PAM 1996-0574b; PAM 1996-0574c

321. Vuntut Gwitchin traditional knowledge and sustainable use practices associated with their subsistence harvest of the Porcupine caribou herd.

AUTHOR: Madjaric, Vesna, 1952-

PUB: [Ann Arbor, MI: UMI Dissertation Services], 2002, c1999

DESC: 159 pgs

LOCATION: Yukon Archives 330.971 411 Madj

Anthropology

322. Wenger anthropological Eskimo database: first contact and first observations in the literature pertaining to Eskimos.

PUB: Fairbanks, Alaska: University of Alaska Fairbanks, Elmer E. Rasmuson Library, Alaska & Polar Regions Department, c1997. DESC: 1 computer laser optical disk; 4 3/4 in. + 1 pamphlet (98 p.)

LOCATION: DIAND HQ Library - cd rom E100 A1 W45

323. Fifty years of Arctic research: anthropological studies from Greenland to Siberia /

editors, R. Gilberg & H.C. Gull v.

PUB: Copenhagen: Dept. of Ethnography, the National Museum of Denmark, c1997.

DESC: 344 p.: ill., maps; 30 cm.

SERIES: Publications of the National Museum ethnographical series; 18.

LOCATION: DIAND Yukon Region Library GF891 F54 1997

324. Gwichya Gwich'in place names in the mackenzie delta, Gwich'in settlement area, N.W.T.

AUTHOR: Kritsch, Ingrid.

PUB: Tsiigehtchic: Gwich'in social & culture institute, 1994.

DESC: 55 p.

LOCATION: DIAND HQ Library ENVIRON 185.15 (in-house use only); also available from: *The National Library of Canada*, e-mail: illservicespeb@nlc-bnc.ca; phone: (613) 996-7527.

325. Dinjik eenjit náahaazráii = The moose hunt : Gwich'in language, Old Crow dialect.

AUTHOR: Lord, Annie

PUB: Whitehorse: Yukon Native Language Centre, c1996.

DESC: 8 p.

LOCATION: Yukon Archives PAM 1997-0350

326. Gwich'in language lessons : Gwichyáah Gwich'in dialect (Tsiigáehchik – Arctic Red River).

AUTHOR: Norwegian-Sawyer, Terry.

PUB: Whitehorse: Yukon Native Language Center, 1994.

DESC: 54 p.

LOCATION: Yukon Archives 497.28 Norw 1994

327. Gwich'in language lessons: Old Crow dialect.

AUTHOR: Lord, Annie.

PUB: Whitehorse: Yukon Native Language Centre, 1995.

DESC: Book

LOCATION: Yukon Archives 497.28 Lord 1994

328. Gwich'in language lessons: Old Crow dialect.

AUTHOR: Montgomery, Jane, 1951-

PUB: Whitehorse: Yukon Native Language Centre, 1994.

DESC: Book.

LOCATION: Yukon Archives 497.28 Mont 1994

329. Gwich'in language lessons: Teetl'it Gwich'in dialect (Fort McPherson, NWT).

AUTHOR: Welsh, Ruth, Mrs.

PUB: Whitehorse: Yukon Native Language Centre, 1995.

DESC: Book.

LOCATION: Yukon Archives 497.28 Welsh 1995

330. Gwich'in literacy session: Whitehorse, Yukon, November 21-23, 1995 / instructed by:

Jane Montgomery.

AUTHOR: Montgomery, Jane.

PUB: Whitehorse: Yukon Native Language Centre, 1996.

DESC: Book.

LOCATION: Yukon Archives 497.28 Gwich 1995

331. Gwich'in literacy session: Whitehorse, Yukon, October 18-19, 1993 / instructed by:

Jane Montgomery.

AUTHOR: Montgomery, Jane.

PUB: Whitehorse: Yukon Native Language Centre, [1993].

DESC: Book

LOCATION: Yukon Archives 497.28 Gwich 1993

332. Gwich'in literacy session: workshop held at the Yukon Native Language Centre,

Whitehorse, Yukon, November 24-26 1999 / instructed by Linda Netro, Gwich'in Elders,

Yukon Native Language Centre staff.

PUB: [Whitehorse]: Yukon Native Language Centre, 1999.

DESC: Book.

LOCATION: Yukon Archives 497.28 Gwich 1999

333. Nanh' Kak Geenjit Gwich'in Ginjik = Gwich'in words about the land.

PUB: [Inuvik, NWT]: Gwich'in Renewable Resource Board, c1997.

DESC: 212 p.

LOCATION: Yukon Archives 971.91 Nanh (2 copies)

LOCATION: DIAND Yukon Region Library E99 C6 N3 1997

Traditional knowledge

334. **Traditional Dene medicine** / report submitted by Joan Ryan, Database submitted by Martha

Johnson; research team: Marie Adele Rabesca...[et al].

AUTHOR: Ryan, Joan, 1932-

PUB: Lac La Martre, N.W.T.: [s.n.], 1994.

DESC: 2 v. (112, 374 p.)

LOCATION: DIAND HQ Library E98 M4 R93

335. **Traditional knowledge: exploring issues and challenges** / Prepared by: Erin Sherry;

prepared for: Vuntut Gwitchin First Nation.

AUTHOR: Sherry, Erin.

PUB: Old Crow, YT: Vuntut Gwitch'in First Nation, 1998.

DESC: 37 p.

LOCATION: DIAND Yukon Region Library E98 S7 S5 1998

336. Dene dechen tah nede' living in the bush: traditional lifestyles of the Kaska and Mountain Slavey people of Ross River, a resource reader / produced for the Ross River

Dena Council.

PUB: Ross River, Yukon: The Council, 1995.

DESC: 77 p. : ill.

LOCATION: DIAND Yukon Region Library E99 K26 D4

LOCATION: Yukon Archives 971.910 049 72 Dene

337. A seminar on two ways of knowing: indigenous and scientific knowledge /

sponsors, Inuit Circumpolar Conference & Fisheries Joint Management Committee; prepared by Alan Fehr and William Hurst.

PUB: Inuvik, N.W.T.: Aurora Research Institute, Aurora College, 1996.

DESC: 93 p.; 28 cm.

LOCATION: DIAND HQ Library GN476.7 S468 1996

338. Co-management and traditional environmental knowledge: working together for renewable resource management in the Gwich'in settlement area / Gwich'in Renewable

Resource Board.

PUB: Inuvik: The Board, 1998.

DESC: 9 p.

LOCATION: Yukon Archives PAM 1998-0146

339. Gwich'in ethnobotany: plants used by the Gwich'in for food, medicine, shelter and tools / by Alestine Andre and Alan Fehr.

AUTHOR: Andre, Alestine

PUB: Tsiigehtchic, NWT: Gwich'in Social and Cultural Institute, Inuvbik, NWT: Aurora

Research Institute, c2001.

DESC: 68 p.

LOCATION: Yukon Archives 581.609 7 Ales

340. Vuntut Gwitchin traditional knowledge and sustainable use practices associated with their subsistence harvest of the Porcupine caribou herd.

AUTHOR: Madjaric, Vesna, 1952-

PUB: [Ann Arbor, MI: UMI Dissertation Services], 2002, c1999

DESC: 159 pgs

LOCATION: Yukon Archives 330.971 411 Madj

341. Caribou hide: two stories of life on the land / written and illustrated by Alfred

Masuzumi.

AUTHOR: Masuzumi, Alfred

PUB: Yellowknife, NT: Raven Rock Pub., 1999.

DESC: 24 pgs

LOCATION: Yukon Archives PAM 1999-0539

342. The people of Denendeh: ethnohistory of the Indians of Canada's Northwest

Territories / by June Helm; with contributions by Teresa S. Carterette and Nancy O. Lurie.

AUTHOR: Helm, June, 1924-

PUB: Montreal: McGill-Queen's University Press, c2000.

DESC: Book

LOCATION: Yukon Archives 971.920 049 72 Helm